

Authors' Day 2015

Bibliography of 2014 Works

Celebrated on April 15, 2015

MEDSTAR HEALTH RESEARCH INSTITUTE MEDSTAR NATIONAL REHABILITATION NETWORK

MEDSTAR WASHINGTON HOSPITAL CENTER

Authors' Day 2015 Bibliography of 2014 Works

This bibliography includes journal articles, posters, abstracts, book chapters, and books that were published in 2014 by authors affiliated with MedStar Health Research Institute, MedStar National Rehabilitation Network, or MedStar Washington Hospital Center. The names of the authors are in bold type in the citations.

The library staff searched the MEDLINE database for citations where the first author or the corresponding author was identified as affiliated with MedStar Health Research Institute, MedStar National Rehabilitation Network, or MedStar Washington Hospital Center. In addition, the bibliography includes citations submitted by the authors to library staff by March 20, 2015. Library staff and others have made every effort to ensure that the bibliography is accurate. Errors or omissions should be brought to the attention of the library staff before June 1, 2015. The revised version will be posted on the library web site.

Starting in 2014, the information in this bibliography was added to the MedStar Local Authors Catalog database. To search the database, go to the Library's web site.

Contents

Center for Ethics	7
Department of Anesthesiology	8
Department of Dermatology	8
Department of Emergency Medicine	10
Department of Medicine	16
Endocrinology	16
Gastroenterology	20
General Internal Medicine	21
Geriatrics	23
Hospice and Palliative Medicine	23
Infectious Diseases	24
Nephrology	24
Nuclear Medicine	24
Pulmonary/Critical Care	25
Rheumatology	27
Department of Neonatology and Pediatrics	29
Department of Neurology	29
Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology	29
Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery	29
Maternal - Fetal Medicine	32
Pediatric & Adolescent Gynecology	36
Department of Ophthalmology	38
Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery	39
Department of Orthopaedic Surgery	40
Department of Otolaryngology	41
Department of Pathology	41
Department of Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation	42
Department of Radiology	42
Department of Surgery	43

Burn Services	43
Colorectal Surgery	45
Endocrine Surgery	46
General Surgery	47
Podiatric Surgery	49
Surgical Critical Care	49
Transplantation	50
Trauma Surgery	51
Vascular Surgery	52
Department of Urology	52
Library	53
MedStar Health Research Institute	53
MedStar Heart and Vascular Institute	62
MedStar Institute for Innovation	75
MedStar National Rehabilitation Network	76
Nursing	77
Pharmacy	82
Washington Cancer Institute	82

Center for Ethics

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Cherian Z. (2014). The ethics of neonatology & end-of-life care planning: field advancements and distinctions in infant viability. *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, *3*, 106-108.

De Jesso CE, Editorial Group of the Center for Ethics. (2014). Case 2: Who should be determining the code status of a dying infant? *Journal of Hospital Ethics, 3,* 120-123.

De Jesso CE, Editorial Group of the Center for Ethics. (2014). NICU ethics 101. *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, 3, 134-137.

DeRenzo EG. (2014). Neonatology: taking care of sick babies. *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, *3*, 103-105.

DeRenzo EG, Gupta AO, Subramanian Siva KN. (2014). Evaluating ethical norms: surfactant and informed consent. *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, *3*, 113-115.

Fries M. (2014). Ethical concerns in prenatal diagnosis: a case-by-case analysis of parental variation in management of Trisomy 18. *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, 3, 109-112.

Kheirbek M, Richard K, Editorial Group of the Center for Ethics. (2014). Ethics and neonatal viability: should departmental policy be written for the care of babies born in the developmental gray zone? *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, *3*, 127-133.

King Y, Bayraktar M, Editorial Group of the Center for Ethics. (2014). Case 3: Reintubate or allow natural death? *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, *3*, 124-126.

Mokwunye NO. (2014). Share supportive care while we wait for an Ebola remedy. www.ehospitalistnews.com. *Hospitalist News Digital Network, September 2014*.

Mokwunye NO, Johnson LS. (2014). New practice: clinical ethics length of stay rounds in the ICU. *CHEST Physicians*. *April 2014*, 9.

Mokwunye NO, Tawose OM, Topol D. (2014). *ICU resident moral distress rounds. CHEST Physicians. September 2014.* 9.

Seo S, Editorial Group of the Center for Ethics. (2014). Case 1: When well informed decision makers dispute the medical team's recommendations. *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, 3, 116-119.

Department of Anesthesiology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Fisher QA, Fisher G. (2014). The case for collaboration among humanitarian surgical programs in low resource countries. *Anesthesia & Analgesia, 118,* 448-453.

Gan TJ, Diemunsch P, Habib AS, Kovac A, Kranke P, Meyer TA, Watcha M, Chung F, **Angus S**, et al., Society for Ambulatory Anesthesia (2014). Consensus guidelines for the management of postoperative nausea and vomiting. *Anesthesia & Analgesia*, *118*, 85-113.

Department of Dermatology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Cresce N, **Muszynski MA**, Norton SA. (2014). The forehead scar as a literary device. *JAMA Dermatology*, *150*, 379, 2014.

Davis D, **Norton SA.** (2014). The ethnic health and beauty section in the US Army and Air Force post exchange system. *JAMA Dermatology*, *150*, 998, 2014.

Fantus SA, Pollack RJ, **Norton SA.** (2014). Pediculosis in Jonathan Swift's *Gulliver's Travels*. *JAMA Dermatology*, *150*, 162, 2014.

Guo C, **Norton SA**. (2014). Leprology and betrayal in Shakespeare's *Hamlet*. *JAMA Dermatology*, *150*, 934, 2014.

Kakar R, Ibrahim O, Disphanurat W, Pace N, West DP, Kwasny M, Shah S, Alam M. (2014). Pain in naive and non-naive subjects undergoing nonablative skin tightening dermatologic procedures: a nested randomized control trial. *Dermatologic Surgery*, *40*, 398-404.

Kim A, **Marinkovich N**, Vasquez R, Jacobe HT. (2014). Clinical features of patients with morphea and the pansclerotic subtype: a cross-sectional study from the morphea in adults and children cohort. *Journal of Rheumatology*, *41*, 106-112.

Muszynski MA, Zerbe CS, Holland SM, Kong HH (2014). A woman with warts, leg swelling, and deafness. *Journal of the American Academy of Dermatology*, *71*, 577-580.

Nardone B, Abramovici G, **Reserva J**, Hammel J, Raisch D, West D. (2014). Melanoma associated with TNF-alpha inhibitors: a Research on Adverse Drug Reactions (RADAR) report. *JAAD*, 70, AB1.

Pichard DC, Boyce AM, Collins MT, Cowen EW. (2014). Oral pigmentation in McCune-Albright syndrome. *JAMA Dermatology*, *150*, 760-763.

Pichard DC, Cowen EW. (2014). Trigeminal trophic syndrome after stroke. *Mayo Clinic Proceedings*, *89*, e87-e88.

Pickett MM, **Muszynski MA**, Norton SA. (2014). Of lice and men. *JAMA Dermatology*, *150*, 250, 2014.

Reserva J, Chamlin S. (2014). An 8-month-old female with an enlarging "bump" on her cheek. *Pediatric Ann*, 43, e22-24.

Reserva J, Carrigg AB, Schnebelen AM, Hiatt KM, Cheung WL. (2014). Cutaneous ciliated cyst of the scalp: a case report of a cutaneous ciliated eccrine cyst and a brief review of the literature. *Am J Dermatopathol*, 36, 679-82.

Reserva J, Kos L, Braniecki M. (2014). Porokeratotic eccrine ostial and dermal duct nevus presenting as a solitary verrucous plaque. *J Cutan Pathol*, 41, 236.

Reserva J, Kos L, Braniecki M. (2014). Discrete localized lichen myxedematosus limited to the hands of a female patient. *J Cutan Pathol*, 41, 263.

Reserva J, Patel R, Keane J, Plummer M, John R, Roy M, Braniecki M. (2014). A case of pemphigus vegetans with coexistent herpes simplex infection and bilateral lower extremity deep venous thrombosis. *J Cutan Pathol*, *41*, 181.

Turegano MM, Lee CC, Malech HL, De Ravin SS, Cowen EW, Brownell I. (2014). Recurrent erythematous plaques on sun-exposed sites in an African American boy with chronic granulomatous disease. *Journal of the American Academy of Dermatology*, 70, 576-580.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Asztalos ML, **Reserva J**, Kenner-Bell B. (2014). *A case of leukemia cutis preceding the diagnosis of acute myeloid leukemia (AML) with t(1;11)(p32q23) MLL rearrangement in a 3-month-old boy.* Paper presented at American Academy of Dermatology National Meeting, Denver, CO.

Craig L, McKinley-Grant L, Poland A. (2014). *Dermatology fine arts grand rounds at the Phillips Collection: medical education tool to improve visual diagnostic skills.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Kakar R. (2014). Preoperative imaging for the detection of metastatic melanoma in patients with AJCC stage 0 to stage IIC. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Nasabzadeh TJ, Tsai HT, **Tefera E,** Venna S, Potosky A, Atkins MB, **Jang S.** (2014). *Trends and variations in the use of adjuvant immunotherapy for stage III melanoma in the US population.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Reserva J, Aivaz O, Radfar X, Dewitt C. (2014). *Lupus profundus with dystrophic calcification*. Paper presented at DC Dermatological Society Meeting, Washington, DC.

Reserva J, Yazdan P, Asztalos ML, Chamlin S. (2014). *Congenital lipoblastoma*. Presented at American Academy of Dermatology National Meeting, Denver, CO.

Department of Emergency Medicine

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Bayati M, Braverman M, **Gillam M**, **Mack KM**, **Ruiz G**, **Smith MS**, Horvitz E. (2014). Data-driven decisions for reducing readmissions for heart failure: general methodology and case study. *PLoS ONE [Electronic Resource]*, *9*, e109264, 2014.

Bhat R, **Cabey W**. (2014). Evaluation and management of congenital bleeding disorders. *Emergency Medicine Clinics of North America*, *32*, 673-690.

Bhat R, **Dubin J**, **Maloy K**. (2014). Impact of learners on emergency medicine attending physician productivity. *The Western Journal of Emergency Medicine*, *15*, 41-44.

Bhat R, **Goyal M**, Graf S, **Bhooshan A**, **Teferra E**, **Dubin J**, **Frohna B**. (2014). Impact of post-intubation interventions on mortality in patients boarding in the emergency department. *The Western Journal of Emergency Medicine*, *15*, 708-711.

Defour A, Van der Meulen JH, **Bhat R**, Bigot A, Bashir R, Nagaraju K, Jaiswal JK. (2014). Dysferlin regulates cell membrane repair by facilitating injury-triggered acid sphingomyelinase secretion. *Cell Death & Disease*, *5:e1306*, *2014*.

Frohna W. (2014). Event medical coverage for sporting event planners. *Sports Destination Management, March/April 2014*, 12-19.

Gaieski DF, Edwards JM, Kallan MJ, Mikkelsen ME, **Goyal M**, Carr BG. (2014). The relationship between hospital volume and mortality in severe sepsis. *American Journal of Respiratory & Critical Care Medicine*. 190, 665-674.

Gaieski DF, **Goyal M**, Perman SM. (2014). "Are you sure she will not recover?" Multimodal prognostication provides increased certainty about poor outcomes prediction. *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, 1535-1536.

Ginde AA, Blatchford PJ, Trzeciak S, Hollander JE, Birkhahn R, Otero R, Osborn TM, Moretti E, Nguyen HB, Gunnerson KJ, **Milzman D**, Gaieski DF, **Goyal M**, Cairns CB, Rivers EP, Shapiro NI . (2014). Age-related differences in biomarkers of acute inflammation during hospitalization for sepsis. *Shock*, *42*, 99-107.

Kappler S, Ronan-Bentle S, **Graham A**. (2014). Thrombotic microangiopathies (TTP, HUS, HELLP). *Emergency Medicine Clinics of North America, 32,* 649-671.

Kindermann DR, McCarthy ML, Ding R, **Frohna WJ**, Hansen J, **Maloy K**, **Milzman DP**, Pines JM. (2014). Emergency department variation in utilization and diagnostic yield of advanced radiography in diagnosis of pulmonary embolus. *Journal of Emergency Medicine*, *46*, 791-799.

Lin JC, **Layman K**. (2014). Spontaneous spinal subdural hematoma of intracranial origin presenting as back pain. *Journal of Emergency Medicine*, *47*, 552-556.

Loh JP, Satler LF, Pendyala LK, Minha S, Frohna WJ, Torguson R, Chen F, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Use of emergency medical services expedites in-hospital care processes in patients presenting with ST-segment elevation myocardial infarction undergoing primary percutaneous coronary intervention. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 219-225.

Mazer-Amirshahi M. (2014). Promoting therapeutic equity in pregnancy. *Journal of Clinical Pharmacology*, *54*, 1078, 2014.

Mazer-Amirshahi M, **Dewey K**, Mullins PM, van den Anker J, Pines JM, Perrone J, Nelson L. (2014). Trends in opioid analgesic use for headaches in US emergency departments. *American Journal of Emergency Medicine*, *32*, 1068-1073.

Mazer-Amirshahi M, Perman SM, Grossestreuer AV, Neumar RW, **Gaieski DF.** (2014). Magnesium depletion in patients treated with therapeutic hypothermia after cardiac arrest. *Therapeutic Hypothermia & Temperature Management, 4,* 188-192.

Mazer-Amirshahi M, Samiee-Zafarghandy S, Gray G, van den Anker JN. (2014). Trends in pregnancy labeling and data quality for US-approved pharmaceuticals. *American Journal of Obstetrics & Gynecology*, *211*, 690-11.

Perkins JC, **Davis JE**. (2014). Hematology/oncology emergencies. *Emergency Medicine Clinics of North America*, 32, xvii-xviii.

Perman SM, **Goyal M**, Neumar RW, Topjian AA, Gaieski DF. (2014). Clinical applications of targeted temperature management. *Chest*, *145*, 386-393.

Vieth JT, Lane DR. (2014). Anemia. Emergency Medicine Clinics of North America, 32, 613-628.

White L, **Ybarra M**.(2014). Neutropenic fever. *Emergency Medicine Clinics of North America*, 32, 549-561.

Wilson MD, **Davis JE**. (2014). Antithrombotic reversal agents. *Emergency Medicine Clinics of North America*, *32*, 715-725.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Abualenain J, **Dubin JS**, Khojah I, **Frohna WJ**, Pines JM. (2014). *The effect of ongoing professional practice evaluation on physicians' utilization of CT imaging in the emergency department.* Abstract presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Bhat R, Garg M, Omron R, Takenaka K, Park YS, **Lane D.** (2014). *Predictors of success in emergency medicine training.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Bhat R, Garg, M, Goyal N, Levine B, Oyama L, Broder J, Omron R, Visconti A, Takenaka K, Park Y. (2014). *Predictors of success in EM residency: a multicenter study.* Poster presented at Council of Emergency Medicine Residency Directors, New Orleans, LA.

- **Bhat R, Graham A, Davis J, Maloy K**. (2014). *The Milestones Dashboard*—a novel tool for resident evaluation and amalgamation of milestones. Poster presented at Council of Emergency Medicine Residency Directors, New Orleans, LA.
- **Bhat R,** May L, Gudger G, Armstrong P, et al. (2014). *Multisite exploration of clinical decision-making for antibiotic use by emergency medicine providers using quantitative and qualitative methods.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Borhart J.** (2014). *Third trimester and postpartum disasters*. Paper presented at CEP America Spring Symposium, Chicago, IL.
- **Borhart J.** (2014). Teaching 101 for young educators. Paper presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas TX.
- **Cabey W.** (2014). Adolescent trends in ambulatory care and variation by race. Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.
- Clark LN, Hettinger AZ, Hernandez A, Benda N, Fairbanks RJ. (2014). Usability evaluation and assessment of a novel emergency department IT system developed using a cognitive systems engineering approach. Poster presented at 2014 Symposium on Human Factors and Ergonomics in Health Care: Bridging the Gap, Chicago, IL.
- Dall T, Tainsh V, **Tefera E**, **Goyal M**. (2014). *Initial cardiac rhythm and presence of pulse on ED arrival are associated with survival rates in patients who suffer out of hospital cardiac arrest.*Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Mid-Atlantic Regional Conference, Philadelphia, PA.
- Dall T, Tainsh V, **Tefera E, Goyal M.** (2014). *Initial cardiac rhythm and presence of pulse on ED arrival are associated with survival rates in patients who suffer out of hospital cardiac arrest.* Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Conference, Dallas, TX.
- **Davis JE.** (2014). *Academic advancement: get promoted!* Paper presented at Council of Residency Directors in Emergency Medicine (CORD) Annual Scientific Assembly, New Orleans, LA.
- Doty C, Roppolo L, Seamon J, Willis J, Asher S, Taft S, **Graham A, Bhat R**. (2014). *How does your EM program structure your clinical competency committee?* Abstract presented at Council of Emergency Medicine Residency Directors, New Orleans, LA.
- **Dubin JS, Blumenthal HJ**, Hatuom Z, Zarrinbakhsh A, **Milzman D.** (2014). *Emergency department crowding and physician inexperience are synergistically associated with increased physician errors*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Fairbanks RJ.** (2014). *After words...managing the aftermath of adverse events.* Presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.
- **Fairbanks RJ.** (2014). Communication and resolution programs: achieving the promise, avoiding the pitfalls. Presented at 10th Annual Maryland Patient Safety Conference, National Harbor, MD.
- **Fairbanks RJ.** (2014). Human factors and system safety engineering approaches to reliability and resilience in healthcare. Paper presented at Attaining High Reliability and Safety for Patients, Collaborating for Change, Albuquerque, NM.

Fairbanks RJ. (2014). Patient-centered accountability following medical injury: recent developments and new horizons. Presented at 10th Annual Maryland Patient Safety Conference, National Harbor, MD.

Fairbanks RJ. (2014). *Resilience engineering in health care*. Presented at 2014 Symposium on Human Factors and Ergonomics in Health Care: Bridging the Gap, Chicago, IL.

Fairbanks RJ. (2014). Using a simulation to explore resilience: a novel approach to explore patient safety. Paper presented at 2014 International Meeting on Simulation in Healthcare, San Francisco, CA.

Fairbanks RJ. (2014). *Using human factors and systems safety approaches in risk management.* Paper presented at Michigan Society of Healthcare Risk Management (MSHRM) Spring Program, Lansing, MI.

Fairbanks RJ. (2014). Was it really a miracle on the Hudson? Aviation systems engineering meets health care safety. Presented at American Academy of Neurology's 66th Annual Meeting, Philadelphia, PA.

Goyal M, Dall T, Tainsh V, **Tefera E,** Gaieski DF, Grossestreuer A. (2014). *Initial cardiac rhythm and presence of pulse on ED arrival are associated with survival rates in patients who suffer out of hospital cardiac arrest.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Graham A. (2014). Abdominal pain after bariatric surgery: what are the issues? Paper presented at American College of Emergency Physicians Scientific Assembly, Chicago, IL.

Graham A. (2014). *CT in abdominal pain: critical answers to difficult questions*. Paper presented at American College of Emergency Physicians Scientific Assembly, Chicago, IL.

Graham A. (2014). *Rapid fire: update on upper GI bleeding.* Paper presented at American College of Emergency Physicians Scientific Assembly, Chicago, IL.

Graham A, Bhat R. (2014). How does your EM program structure your clinical competency committee? Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Hettinger AZ, Ratwani R, Fairbanks RJ. (2014). *Applying human factors principles and usability to your EHR implementation*. Paper presented at Healthcare Information and Management Systems Society (HIMSS) 14th Annual Conference, Orlando, FL.

Hettinger AZ, Ratwani R, Fairbanks RJ. (2014). Study of the user-centered design processes found in eleven health IT EHR vendors. Presented at 2014 Symposium on Human Factors and Ergonomics in Health Care: Bridging the Gap, Chicago, IL.

Khan T, Kappler S, Pittman M, Pate J. (2014). Sickle cell disease in the adult emergency department: a structured protocol to improve pain control and length of dtay for vaso-occlusive pain crises. Presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Mid-Atlantic Regional Conference, Philadelphia, PA.

- Khan T, Kappler SB, Pate J, Pittman M. (2014). Sickle cell disease in the adult emergency department: a structured protocol to improve pain control and length of stay for vaso-occlusive pain crisis. Abstract presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.
- Kitaura J, **Lane DR.** (2014). *A formal mentorship program improves quality and access.* Abstract presented at Council of Emergency Medicine Residency Directors, New Orleans, LA.
- Kwong R, Bailey M, Knight C, Wilson M. (2014). Protocolized treatment of asthma exacerbation: an intervention to improve emergency department provider compliance with national guidelines. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD
- Lane D, Moriarty T, Devore H. (2014). Something was not right: involvement of law enforcement by victims of sexual assault significantly more likely in drug facilitated sexual assault. Abstract presented at American College of Emergency Physicians Annual National Scientific Assembly, Chicago, IL.
- Lane DR, Silverman D, Shiner D. (2014). *Medical student perceptions following the addition of a senior resident teaching shift to an emergency medicine clerkship.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Love J,** Smith J, Weizberg M, Doty C, Garra G et al. (2014). *Council of Emergency Medicine Residency Directors standardized letter of recommendation: program director's perspective.*Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Love JN**, Smith J, Weizberg M, Doty C, Garra G, Avegno J, Howell JM. (2014). *Council of Emergency Medicine Residency Directors standardized letter of recommendation: program directors perspective.* Abstract presented at Council of Emergency Medicine Residency Directors, New Orleans, LA.
- MacNeill E, **Cabey W, White L.** (2014). *Emergency department recidivism in early childhood is not a risk factor for child maltreatment.* Abstract presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.
- Magee M, Nassar C, Mete M, White K, Dubin J. (2014). The synergy to control emergency department hyperglycemia in Type 2 Diabetes Project: STEP-Diabetes. Abstract presented at American Diabetes Association Scientific Sessions. San Francisco, CA.
- **Mazer-Amirshahi M.** (2014). *Impact of pediatric labeling changes on prescribing patterns of over-the-counter cough and cold medications.* Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.
- **Mazer-Amirshaha M.** (2014). *Trends in opioid prescribing in U.S. emergency departments based on provider level of training.* Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.
- **Mazer-Amirshahi M.** (2014). Trends in opioid prescribing for acute headache in U.S. emergency departments. Abstract presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Milzman D. (2014). Do you really want to ride shotgun? A decade analysis of safest seat in SUVs in fatal crashes. Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Milzman D, Dubin JS. (2014). Assessment of the effect of patient volume on diagnostic testing in the emergency department. Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Modisett KL. (2014). *Incidence and outcomes of adult cardiac arrest associated with toxic exposure treated with therapeutic hypothermia (ToxiCool)*. Paper presented at American College of Medical Toxicology (ACMT), Phoenix, AZ.

Modisett KL. (2014). *Incidence and outcomes of adult cardiac arrest associated with toxic exposure treated with therapeutic hypothermia (ToxiCool)*. Abstract presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Nable JV. (2014). *Implementation of a team-based physician staffing model at an academic emergency department.* Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Reddy A, Steele B, Layman K. (2014). *Understanding the impact of images on physician attitudes regarding emergency medicine ultrasound feedback.* Abstract presented at American Institute of Ultrasound in Medicine Annual Convention, Las Vegas, NV.

Reed KC. (2014). *Aortic dissection: are you missing this diagnosis?* Paper presented at American College of Emergency Physicians Scientific Assembly, Chicago, IL.

Wilson M, Frohna W, Graham A, Sauter D. (2014). *Evaluating for seasonal variation in ACEI/ARB induced angioedema*. Poster presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Wilson M, Grossestreure A, **Frohna WF,** Gaieski DF, Abella BS, **Goyal M.** (2014). *Incidence of coronary artery disease receiving intervention in cardiac arrest survivors without shockable initial rhythms or evidence of STEMI*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Wilson M, Grossestreure A, **Frohna W**, Gaieski D, Abella B, **Goyal M**. (2014). *Incidence of coronary artery disease receiving intervention in cardiac arrest survivors without shockable initial rhythms or evidence Of STEMI*. Presented at Society for Academic Emergency Medicine Annual Meeting, Dallas, TX.

Wilson M, Grossesteure A, **Frohna W**, Gaieski D, Abella B, **Goyal M**. (2014). *Incidence of CAD in cardiac arrest survivors without shockable initial rhythms or STEMI*. Abstract presented at Society for Critical Care Medicine, San Francisco, CA.

BOOK

Bisantz AM, Burns CM, **Fairbanks RJ.** (Eds.) (2015). *Cognitive systems engineering in health care.* 1st ed. Boca Raton, FL: CRC Press, Taylor & Francis.

CHAPTERS

Davis JE. (2014). The crashing anaphylaxis patient. In: Winters M et al. (Eds.), *Emergency Resuscitation of the Critically III.* (2nd ed., pp. Chapter 19). Dallas, TX: American College of Emergency Physicians.

Davis JE, Dubin J. (2014). Genitourinary emergencies. In: *American College of Physicians* (*ACP*) *Medicine/Scientific American Medicine*. Philadelphia, PA: Decker Publishing. Online resource

Landman A, **Marchand EG.** (2014). Information technology in emergency care. In: Pines JM (Ed.), *Emergency Care and the Public's Health.* (2nd ed., pp. 59-74). Chichester, UK: John Wiley & Sons.

Ratwani RM, Hettinger AZ, Fairbanks RJ. (2014). Human factors in emergency care. In: Pines JM (Ed.), *Emergency Care and the Public's Health*. (2nd ed., pp. 45-58). Chichester, UK: John Wiley & Sons.

Department of Medicine

Cardiovascular Disease

References are listed under MedStar Heart and Vascular Institute.

Endocrinology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Biondi B, **Wartofsky L.** (2014). Treatment with thyroid hormone. *Endocrine Reviews*, *35*, 433-512.

Burch HB, **Burman KD**, Cooper DS, Hennessey JV. (2014). A 2013 survey of clinical practice patterns in the management of primary hypothyroidism. *Journal of Clinical Endocrinology & Metabolism*, 99, 2077-2085.

Burman KD. (2014). Is poorly differentiated thyroid cancer poorly characterized? *Journal of Clinical Endocrinology & Metabolism*, 99, 1167-1169.

Burman KD, **Jonklaas J.** (2014). Thyroid cancer and other thyroid disorders. *Endocrinology & Metabolism Clinics of North America, 43,* xvii-xviii.

Estrada JM, Soldin D, Buckey TM, **Burman KD**, Soldin OP. (2014). Thyrotropin isoforms: implications for thyrotropin analysis and clinical practice. *Thyroid*, *24*, 411-423.

Goyal RM, **Jonklaas J**, **Burman KD**. (2014). Management of recurrent cervical papillary thyroid cancer. *Endocrinology & Metabolism Clinics of North America*, *43*, 565-572.

Haugen BR, **Wartofsky L.** (2014). In memoriam, Dr. E. Chester Ridgway, 1942-2014. *Journal of Clinical Endocrinology & Metabolism*, 99, 3487-3488.

Haugen BR, **Wartofsky L.** (2014). In memoriam, Dr. E. Chester Ridgway, 1942-2014. *Endocrinology, 155,* 3727-3728.

Haugen BR, **Wartofsky L.** (2014). In memoriam, Dr. E. Chester Ridgway, 1942-2014. *Molecular Endocrinology*, 28, 1587-1588.

Haugen BR, **Wartofsky L.** (2014). In memoriam, Dr. E. Chester Ridgway, 1942-2014. *Endocrine Reviews*, *35*, 715-716.

Jonklaas J, **Sathasivam A**, **Wang H**, Finigan D, Soldin OP, **Burman KD**, Soldin SJ (2014). 3,3'-diiodothyronine concentrations in hospitalized or thyroidectomized patients: results from a pilot study. *Endocrine Practice*, *20*, 797-807.

Jonklaas J, **Sathasivam A**, **Wang H**, Gu J, **Burman KD**, Soldin SJ. (2014). Total and free thyroxine and triiodothyronine: measurement discrepancies, particularly in inpatients. *Clinical Biochemistry*, *47*, 1272-1278.

Khorjekar GR, Van Nostrand D, Garcia C, O'Neil J, Moreau S, Atkins FB, Mete M, Orquiza MH, Burman KD, Wartofsky L. (2014). Do negative 124l pretherapy positron emission tomography scans in patients with elevated serum thyroglobulin levels predict negative 131l posttherapy scans? *Thyroid*, *24*, 1394-1399.

Kushchayev SV, **Kushchayeva YS**, Wiener PC, Scheck AC, Badie B, Preul MC. (2014). Monocyte-derived cells of the brain and malignant gliomas: the double face of Janus. *World Neurosurgery*, *82*, 1171-1186.

Kushchayeva Y, Jensen K, **Burman KD**, Vasko V. (2014). Repositioning therapy for thyroid cancer: new insights on established medications. *Endocrine-Related Cancer*, *21*, R183-R194.

Kushchayeva Y, Jensen K, Recupero A, Costello J, Patel A, **Klubo-Gwiezdzinska J**, **Boyle L**, **Burman KD**, Vasko V. (2014). The HIV protease inhibitor nelfinavir down-regulates RET signaling and induces apoptosis in medullary thyroid cancer cells. *Journal of Clinical Endocrinology & Metabolism*, 99, E734-E745.

Kushchayeva YS, Kushchayev SV, **Carroll NM**, **Felger EA**, Links TP, Teytelboym OM, Bonichon F, Preul MC, Sonntag VK, **Van Nostrand D**, **Burman KD**, **Boyle LM**. (2014). Spinal metastases due to thyroid carcinoma: an analysis of 202 patients. *Thyroid*, *24*, 1488-1500.

Kushchayeva YS, Kushchayev SV, **Wexler JA**, **Carroll NM**, Preul MC, Teytelboym OM, Sonntag VK, **Van Nostrand D**, **Burman KD**, **Boyle LM**. (2014). Current treatment modalities for spinal metastases secondary to thyroid carcinoma. *Thyroid*, *24*, 1443-1455.

Nathan N, **Sullivan SD**. (2014). Thyroid disorders during pregnancy. *Endocrinology & Metabolism Clinics of North America*, *43*, 573-597.

Nathan N, **Sullivan SD**. (2014). The utility of metformin therapy in reproductive-aged women with polycystic ovary syndrome (PCOS). *Current Pharmaceutical Biotechnology*, *15*, 70-83.

Parikh L, Timofeev J, Singh J, Sullivan S, Huang CC, Landy HJ, Driggers RW. (2014). Racial disparities in maternal and neonatal outcomes in HIV-1 positive mothers. *American Journal of Perinatology*, *31*, 513-520.

Popoveniuc G, Chandra T, **Sud A**, **Sharma M**, Blackman MR, **Burman KD**, **Mete M**, **Desale S**, **Wartofsky L** (2014). A diagnostic scoring system for myxedema coma. *Endocrine Practice*, *20*, 808-817.

Sullivan SD, Jablonski KA, Florez JC, Dabelea D, Franks PW, Dagogo-Jack S, Kim C, Knowler WC, Christophi CA, Ratner R, Diabetes Prevention Program Research Group (2014). Genetic risk of progression to type 2 diabetes and response to intensive lifestyle or metformin in prediabetic women with and without a history of gestational diabetes mellitus. *Diabetes Care, 37,* 909-911.

Wartofsky L. (2014). From the editor-in-chief: Eating with chopsticks. *Journal of Clinical Endocrinology & Metabolism*, 99, 4377-4378.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Aroda V, Vigersky RA, **Desale S**, Chellappa M, Crum VG, **Thayer DW**, Walker MS, **Ratner RE**. (2014). *A randomized clinical trial of basal insulin detemir compared with exenatide in participants with type 2 diabetes failing oral therapy*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Bikas A, Jensen K, Costello J, Patel A, **Burman K,** Vasko V. (2014). *Expression of organic cation transporter 1 (OCT1) in medullary thyroid cancer.* Poster presented at 84th Annual Meeting of the American Thyroid Association, Coronado, CA.

Bikas A, Jensen K, Costello J, Patel A, **Burman K,** Vasko V. (2015). *Glucose concentration underlies the efficacy of treatment with metformin in thyroid cancer cells.* Presented at 97th Annual Meeting, The Endocrine Society, San Diego, CA.

Bikas A, Burman K, Desale S, Mete M, Wartofsky L, Van Nostrand D. (2015). *Effects of dosimetry-guided 131I therapy for metastatic differentiated thyroid cancer on complete blood counts.* Presented at 97th Annual Meeting, The Endocrine Society, San Diego, CA.

Bikas A, Kundra P, Wexler J, Mete M, Desale S, Wray L, Barett C, Clark B, Wartofsky L, Burman K. (2015). Phase II clinical trial of sunitinib as adjunctive treatment in patients with advanced differentiated thyroid cancer. Presented at 97th Annual Meeting of The Endocrine Society, San Diego, CA.

Choudhary C, Wartofsky L, Tefera E, Burman KD. (2014). Evaluation of thyroid bed nodules on ultrasonography after total thyroidectomy: risk for loco-regional recurrence of thyroid cancer. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Klubo-Gwiezdzinska J, Costello Jr J, Jensen K, Patel A, Van Nostrand D, Burman KD, Wartofsky L, Vasko V. (2014). *Amifostine used clinically for salivary gland protection during*

therapy with radioiodine iscytotoxic for thyroid cancer cells. Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Kushchayeva Y, Jensen K, Costello J, Patel A, **Burman KD,** Vasko V. (2014). *Autophagy is implicated in medullary thyroid cancer cells response to treatment with nelfinavir.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Magee M, Nassar C, Mete M, White K, Dubin J. (2014). The synergy to control emergency department hyperglycemia in Type 2 Diabetes Project: STEP-Diabetes. Abstract presented at American Diabetes Association Scientific Sessions, San Francisco, CA.

Orquiza M, Khorjekar G, Schneider M, Kulkarni K, Garcia C, Acio E, Burman K, Wartofsky L,Van Nostrand D. (2014). *Altered taste after 1311 therapy: the frequency, time of onset, severity, and duration.* Poster presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Orquiza M, Khorjekar G, Schneider M, Kulkarni K, Garcia C, Acio E, Burman K, Wartofsky L, Van Nostrand D. (2014). *Epiphora and xerophthalmia after 131I therapy: the frequency, time of onset, severity, and duration*. Poster presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Orquiza M, Van Nostrand D, Khorjeka G, Atkins F, Kulkarni K, Burman K, Wartofsky L. (2014). Survival rate in patients diagnosed with differentiated thyroid cancer with bone metastases. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Orquiza M, Van Nostrand D, Khorjekar G, Moreau S, Atkins F, Kulkarni K, Burman KD, Wartofsky L. (2014). Survival rate in differentiated thyroid cancer patients with bone metastases. Poster presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Verma V, Barsony J, **Kundra P.** (2014). *Late onset Bartter's Syndrome type 5, successfully treated with recombinant PTH.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

CHAPTERS

Wartofsky, L. (2014). Thyrotoxic Storm, In: Reference Module in Biomedical Sciences, Elsevier. http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/B978012801238304201X)

Wartofsky L. (2014). Myxedema Coma, In: Reference Module in Biomedical Sciences, Elsevier. (http://www.sciencedirect.com/science/article/pii/B9780128012383041714)

BOOK

Wartofsky L. (ed.) (2015). A clinical approach to endocrine and metabolic diseases, volume 3. Washington, DC: Endocrine Society.

Gastroenterology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Jhamnani S, **Patel D**, **Heimlich L**, **King F**, **Walitt B**, **Lindsay J**. (2015). Meta-analysis of the effects of lifestyle modifications on coronary and carotid atherosclerotic burden. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *115*, 268-275.

Rashti F, Gupta E, Ebrahimi S, Shope TR, Koch TR, Gostout CJ. (2014). Development of minimally invasive techniques for management of medically-complicated obesity. *World Journal of Gastroenterology*, 20, 13424-13445.

Rotman Y, Noureddin M, Feld JJ, Guedj J, Witthaus M, Han H, Park YJ, Park SH, Heller T, Ghany MG, Doo E, Koh C, Abdalla A, **Gara N**, et al. (2014). Effect of ribavirin on viral kinetics and liver gene expression in chronic hepatitis C. *Gut*, *63*, 161-169.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Sawas T, al Halabi S, Alsawas M, al Kawas F. (2014). *Rectal NSAIDs for post ERCP pancreatitis prevention: a systemic review and meta analysis*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Sawas T, Hong-Nguyen Y, Woods C. (2014). *A rare case of bivalvular prosthetic valve neisseria elongata endocarditis.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Sawas T, Sayyar MW, Alsawas M. (2014). *An intriguing case of chronic abdominal pain median arcuate ligament syndrome.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Sawas T, Sayyar MW, Hernaez R. (2014). *Medical intervention for eosinophilic esophagitis systemic review and meta analysis*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Sayyar M, Sawas T, Lewis J. (2014). *Antioxidants in the treatment of alcoholic hepatitis: a systematic review and meta-analysis.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Taefi A, Cho W, Nouraie M. (2014). *Changes of upper GI bleeding mortality risk in U.S.* population over three decades. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Taefi A, Nouraie M, **Cho W.** (2014). *Decreasing mortality from upper gastrointestinal bleeding in patients with liver failure in the last decade.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

General Internal Medicine

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Ben-Ari R, Robbins RJ, **Pindiprolu S**, Goldman A, Parsons PE. (2014). The costs of training internal medicine residents in the United States. *American Journal of Medicine*, *127*, 1017-1023.

Badheka AO, Arora S, Panaich SS, Patel NJ, Patel N, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Impact on in-hospital outcomes with drug-eluting stents versus bare-metal stents (from 665, 804 procedures). *American Journal of Cardiology*, *114*, 1629-1637.

Badheka AO, **Chothani A**, Panaich SS, Mehta K, et al. (2014). Impact of symptoms, gender, co-morbidities, and operator volume on outcome of carotid artery stenting (from the Nationwide Inpatient Sample [2006 to 2010]). *American Journal of Cardiology*, *114*, 933-941.

Badheka AO, Patel NJ, Grover P, Singh V, Patel N, Arora S, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Impact of annual operator and institutional volume on percutaneous coronary intervention outcomes: a 5-year United States experience (2005-2009). *Circulation*, *130*, 1392-1406.

Badheka AO, Patel NJ, Grover PM, Shah N, Patel N, Singh V, Deshmukh AJ, Mehta K, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Optimal blood pressure in patients with atrial fibrillation (from the AFFIRM Trial). *American Journal of Cardiology*, *114*, 727-736.

Badheka AO, Shah N, Ghatak A, Patel NJ, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Balloon mitral valvuloplasty in the United States: a 13-year perspective. *American Journal of Medicine*, *127*, 1126-12.

Badheka AO, Shah N, Grover PM, Patel NJ, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Outcomes in atrial fibrillation patients with and without left ventricular hypertrophy when treated with a lenient rate-control or rhythm-control strategy. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *113*, 1159-1165.

Howard BV, Metzger JS, Koller KR, Jolly SE, Asay ED, **Wang H**, Wolfe AW, Hopkins SE, Kaufmann C, Raymer TW, Trimble B, Provost EM, Ebbesson SO, Austin MA, **Howard WJ**, **Umans JG**, Boyer BB (2014). All-cause, cardiovascular, and cancer mortality in western Alaska Native people: western Alaska Tribal Collaborative for Health (WATCH). *American Journal of Public Health*, *104*, 1334-1340.

Jhamnani S, **Fuisz AR**, **Lindsay J**. (2014). The spectrum of electrocardiographic manifestations of acute myocarditis: an expanded understanding. *Journal of Electrocardiology*, *47*, 941-947.

Jhamnani S, **Panza JA**. (2014). Power injector associated iatrogenic air embolism to the right heart. *Thorax*, *69*, 500.

Jhamnani S, **Patel D**, **Heimlich L**, **King F**, **Walitt B**, **Lindsay J**. (2015). Meta-analysis of the effects of lifestyle modifications on coronary and carotid atherosclerotic burden. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *115*, 268-275.

Kirtane TS, Wagh MS. (2014). Endoscopic Optical Coherence Tomography (OCT): advances in gastrointestinal imaging. *Gastroenterology Research & Practice*, *2014*, 376367.

Lassance-Soares RM, Sood S, Chakraborty N, Jhamnani S, Aghili N, Nashin H, Hammamieh R, Jett M, Epstein SE, Burnett MS. (2014). Chronic stress impairs collateral blood flow recovery in aged mice. *Journal of Cardiovascular Translational Research*, 7, 749-755. Panaich SS, Badheka AO, Chothani A, et al. (2014). Results of ventricular septal myectomy and hypertrophic cardiomyopathy (from Nationwide Inpatient Sample [1998-2010]). *American Journal of Cardiology*, 114, 1390-1395.

Patel NJ, Deshmukh A, Pant S, Singh V, Patel N, Arora S, Shah N, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Contemporary trends of hospitalization for atrial fibrillation in the United States, 2000 through 2010: implications for healthcare planning. *Circulation*, *129*, 2371-2379.

Patel NJ, Pant S, Deshmukh AJ, Nalluri N, Badheka AO, Shah N, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Seasonal variation of acute myocardial infarction related hospitalizations in the United States: perspective over the last decade. *International Journal of Cardiology*, *172*, e441-e442.

Pothineni NV, Deshmukh A, Pant S, Patel NJ, Badheka A, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Complication rates of atrial fibrillation ablations: comparison of safety outcomes from real world to contemporary randomized control trials. *International Journal of Cardiology*, *175*, 372-373.

Shah N, Badheka AO, Grover PM, Patel NJ, **Chothani A**, et al. (2014). Influence of left ventricular remodeling on atrial fibrillation recurrence and cardiovascular hospitalizations in patients undergoing rhythm-control therapy. *International Journal of Cardiology*, 174, 288-292.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Verma V, Sarin SK, Kumar A. (2014). *Correlation of aspartate aminotransferase/platelet ratio index (APRI) with hepatic venous pressure Gradient (HVPG) in cirrhosis.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Verma V, Barsony J, **Kundra P.** (2014). *Late onset Bartter's Syndrome type 5, successfully treated with recombinant PTH.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Verma V, Sarin SK, Kant R, **Pindiprolu S**, Rastogi A, Bihari C, Kumar A. (2014). *Prediction of liver fibrosis by non-invasive markers*. Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

CHAPTER

Pindiprolu S, Woods C. (2015). Morning report. In: Williams (Ed.). *The Toolkit Series: A Textbook for Today's Chief Medical Resident*. Alexandria, VA: Alliance for Academic Internal Medicine, 22nd ed.

Geriatrics

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

De Jonge KE, **Jamshed N**, Gilden D, Kubisiak J, **Bruce SR**, **Taler G**. (2014). Effects of home-based primary care on Medicare costs in high-risk elders. *Journal of the American Geriatrics Society*, *62*, 1825-1831.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Jesinger T, DeJonge E, Jamshed N, Taye E, Smith M, Beecher J, Taler G, Bruce S. (2014). *The Bridge Care Program: safely transitioning patients from hospital to home.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Hematology/Oncology

References are listed under Washington Cancer Institute.

Hospice and Palliative Medicine

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Brescia-Oddo T. (2014). *Should I stay or should I go now?* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Esbensen K, Anderson KGC. (2014). *Continuous intravenous milrinone therapy in hospice patients with end-stage heart failure: an ethical analysis of this novel approach to hospice care.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Gill KZ, Harrison K, Scheffey C. (2014). Assessment of factors leading to changes in the level of care. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

St. Jean KM. (2014). Association of symptoms and location of death in inpatient hospice transfers. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Infectious Diseases

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPER

Wortmann G. (2014). Making sausages. Journal of Travel Medicine, 21, 77-78.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Geboy AG, Mahajan S, Fleming IC, Daly AP, Sewell CF, Cole CA, Cho WK, Fishbein DA. (2014). Hepatitis C virus birth cohort testing and linkage to care (HepTLC) in a large Washington DC medical center. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Nephrology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPER

Margoles HR, **Gomez-Lobo V**, **Veis JH**, **Sherman MJ**, Moore J Jr. (2014). Successful maternal and fetal outcome in a kidney transplant patient with everolimus exposure throughout pregnancy: a case report. *Transplantation Proceedings*, *46*, 281-283.

Nuclear Medicine

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Khorjekar GR, Van Nostrand D, Garcia C, O'Neil J, Moreau S, Atkins F, Mete M, Orquiza MH, Burman KD, Wartofsky L. (2014). Do negative 124l pretherapy positron emission tomography scans in patients with elevated serum thyroglobulin levels predict negative 131l posttherapy scans? *Thyroid*, *24*, 1394-1399.

Kushchayeva YS, Kushchayev SV, **Carroll NM**, **Felger EA**, Links TP, Teytelboym OM, Bonichon F, Preul MC, Sonntag VK, **Van Nostrand D**, **Burman KD**, **Boyle LM**. (2014). Spinal metastases due to thyroid carcinoma: an analysis of 202 patients. *Thyroid*, *24*, 1488-1500.

Kushchayeva YS, Kushchayev SV, **Wexler JA**, **Carroll NM**, Preul MC, Teytelboym OM, Sonntag VK, **Van Nostrand D**, **Burman KD**, **Boyle LM**. (2014). Current treatment modalities for spinal metastases secondary to thyroid carcinoma. *Thyroid*, *24*, 1443-1455.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Klubo-Gwiezdzinska J, Costello Jr J, Jensen K, Patel A, Van Nostrand D, Burman KD, Wartofsky L, Vasko V. (2014). *Amifostine used clinically for salivary gland protection during therapy with radioiodine iscytotoxic for thyroid cancer cells*. Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Orquiza M, Khorjekar G, Schneider M, Kulkarni K, Garcia C, Acio E, Burman K, Wartofsky L,Van Nostrand D. (2014). *Altered taste after 131I therapy: the frequency, time of onset, severity, and duration.* Poster presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Orquiza M, Khorjekar G, Schneider M, Kulkarni K, Garcia C, Acio E, Burman K, Wartofsky L,Van Nostrand D. (2014). *Epiphora and xerophthalmia after 131I therapy: the frequency, time of onset, severity, and duration.* Poster presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Orquiza M, Van Nostrand D. (2014). The use of diuretics for increasing radioiodine (RAI) uptake in patients with well-differentiated thyroid cancer. Poster presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Orquiza M, Van Nostrand D, Khorjeka G, Atkins F, Kulkarni K, Burman K, Wartofsky L. (2014). Survival rate in patients diagnosed with differentiated thyroid cancer with bone metastases. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Orquiza M, Van Nostrand D, Khorjekar G, Moreau S, Atkins F, Kulkarni K, Burman KD, Wartofsky L. (2014). *Survival rate in differentiated thyroid cancer patients with bone metastases.* Poster presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Van Nostrand D. (2014). *Current use and controversies for I-131 in thyroid cancer.* Paper presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Van Nostrand D. (2014). *GU and thyroid cancer.* Co-moderated session, 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Van Nostrand D. (2014). *I-131 remnant ablation and adjuvant treatment: an interactive program.* Paper presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Van Nostrand D, Orquiza M, Bloom G. (2014). *Detection of* ¹³¹*I in public places: a national survey.* Poster presented at 60th annual Society of Nuclear Medicine and Molecular Imaging Meeting, St. Louis, MO.

Pulmonary/Critical Care

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Befekadu E, **Onofrei C**, **Colice GL**. (2014). Tiotropium in asthma: a systematic review. *Journal of asthma and allergy*, 7:11-21.

Itani KM, **Shorr AF.** (2014). FDA guidance for ABSSSI trials: implications for conducting and interpreting clinical trials. *Clinical Infectious Diseases*, *58 Suppl 1:*S4-9.

Kleinschmidt K, Levy P, Wyman A, Dasta JF, Mayer SA, Amin A, Pollack C Jr, **Shorr AF**, Froehlich JB, Multz AS, Peacock WF, STAT Investigators (2014). Emergency department patients with acute severe hypertension: a comparison of those admitted versus discharged in studying the treatment of acute hypertension registry. *Critical Pathways in Cardiology: A Journal of Evidence-Based Medicine*, *13*, 66-72.

Lee CK, **Tefera E**, **Colice GL**. (2014). The effect of obesity on outcomes in mechanically ventilated patients in a medical intensive care unit. *Respiration*, *87*, 219-226.

McEvoy C, Micek ST, Reichley RM, Kan J, Hoban A, Hoffmann J, **Shorr AF**, Kollef MH. (2014). Macrolides are associated with a better survival rate in patients hospitalized with community-acquired but not healthcare-associated pneumonia. *Surgical Infections*, *15*, 283-289.

Postma DS, Roche N, Colice GL, et al. (2014). Comparing the effectiveness of small-particle versus large-particle inhaled corticosteroid in COPD. *International Journal of COPD*, *9*, 1163-86.

Sharafkhaneh A, Altan AE, **Colice GL**, et al. (2014). A simple rule to identify patients with chronic obstructive pulmonary disease who may need treatment reevaluation. *Respiratory Medicine*, *108*, 1310-1320.

Shorr AF, Zilberberg MD. (2014). Augmented renal clearance: an augmented definition of appropriate antibiotic therapy? *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, 728-729.

Shorr AF, Zilberberg MD. (2014). Ventilator-associated pneumonia: we cannot wish it away. *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, 2297-2298.

Solem CT, Sun SX, Liu S, Macahilig C, Katyal M, Gao X, **Shorr AF.** (2014). Comparison of disease-severity measures within severe and very severe COPD patients: results from a nationally representative chart review and patient survey. *International Journal of COPD*, *9*,991-8.

Vazquez-Guillamet C, Scolari M, Zilberberg MD, **Shorr AF**, Micek ST, Kollef M. (2014). Using the number needed to treat to assess appropriate antimicrobial therapy as a determinant of outcome in severe sepsis and septic shock. *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, 2342-2349.

Woods CJ, **Colice GL**. (2014). Methicillin-resistant Staphylococcus aureus pneumonia in adults. *Expert Review of Respiratory Medicine*, *8*, 641-651.

Zilberberg MD, **Shorr AF.** (2014). Quality indicators: not everything that can be counted counts. *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, 1946-1947.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Lee BW, Fessler HE, Goyal M, McAreavey D, Read CA, Seam N, Shah NG, Sherner JH, Todd N, **Woods CJ**. (2014). *A novel multi-institutional educational collaboration for pulmonary and critical care fellows in the Mid Atlantic Region*. Paper presented at Association of Pulmonary and Critical Care Program Directors 10th Conference and Workshop for Pulmonary and Critical Care Fellowship Training Program Directors, Amelia Island, FL.

Pamer JB, Woods C, Shorr AF. (2014). Lowering the piperacillin-tazobactam break point for susceptibility to pseudomonas aeruginosa: does this affect outcomes in bacteremic patients? Paper presented at American Thoracic Society International Conference, San Diego, CA.

Sawas T, Hong-Nguyen Y, Woods C. (2014). *Neisseria elongate endocarditis: case report and literature review.* Paper presented at American College of Physicians, DC Regional Meeting, Washington, DC.

Sawas T, Hong-Nguyen Y, Woods C. (2014). *A rare case of bivalvular prosthetic valve neisseria elongata endocarditis.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Vakil E, Lamare G, Aly O, Kousha M, Shorr A, Chan C. (2014). Contrast-induced nephropathy after computed tomography pulmonary angiography: is the risk higher in critically ill patients? Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Rheumatology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Ginzler EM, Wallace DJ, Merrill JT, Furie RA, Stohl W, Chatham WW, **Weinstein A**, et al. (2014). Disease control and safety of belimumab plus standard therapy over 7 years in patients with systemic lupus erythematosus. *J Rheumatology*, *41*, 300-307.

Kuller LH, Mackey RH, **Walitt BT**, Deane KD, Holers VM, Robinson WH, Sokolove J, Chang Y, Liu S, Parks CG, Wright NC, Moreland LW (2014). Determinants of mortality among postmenopausal women in the women's health initiative who report rheumatoid arthritis. *Arthritis & Rheumatology*, *66*, 497-507.

Kuller LH, Mackey RH, **Walitt BT**, Deane KD, Holers VM, Robinson WH, Sokolove J, Chang Y, Moreland LW (2014). Rheumatoid arthritis in the Women's Health Initiative: methods and baseline evaluation. *American Journal of Epidemiology*, *179*, 917-926.

Putterman C, Furie R, Ramsey-Goldman R, Askanase A, Buyon J, Kalunian K, Chatham WW, Massarotti E, Kirou K, Jordan N, Blanco I, **Weinstein A**, et al. (2014). Cell-bound complement activation products in systemic lupus erythematosus: comparison with anti-double-stranded DNA and standard complement measurements. *Lupus Science & Medicine*, *1*, e000056.

Wolfe F, Hauser W, **Walitt BT**, Katz RS, Rasker JJ, Russell AS. (2014). Fibromyalgia and physical trauma: the concepts we invent. *Journal of Rheumatology*, *41*, 1737-1745.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Collins C, Kan H, Dall'era M, Macahilig C, Pappu R, Molta CT, Koscielny V. (2014). *24-month outcomes associated with belimumab in patients with systemic lupus erythematosus in clinical*

practice settings. Poster presented at American College of Rheumatology National Meeting, Boston, MA.

Collins C. (2014). *Social media and medical education.* Paper presented at American College of Rheumatology National Meeting, Special Session, Medical Education, Boston, MA.

Myint TZ, Collins C, Weinstein A. (2014). *Central retinal artery occlusion as an initial presentation of ANCA negative eosinophilic granulomatosis with polyangitis*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Myint TZ, Collins C, Weinstein A. (2014). *Colchicine induced neuromyopathy.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Parsa L, Collins C. (2014). *An unusual case of calciphylaxis, mimicking vasculitis.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Ramsey-Goldman R, Furie R, Putterman C, Askanase A, Buyon J, Kalunian K, Chatham WW, Massarotti E, Kirou KA, **Weinstein A**, et al. (2014). *Cell bound complement activation products have higher sensitivity than serum C3 and C4 levels in systemic lupus erythematosus.* Paper presented at American College of Rheumatology National Meeting, Boston, MA.

Singh P, Constantinescu F. (2014). *Not your average clot.* Poster presented at Rheumatology Fellows Forum, Washington, DC.

Singh P, Constantinescu F. (2014). *Not your average clot.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Walitt BT, Nahin R, Katz RS, Bergman MJ, Wolfe F. (2014). *Most patients diagnosed with fibromyalgia by physicians do not have fibromyalgia: the 2012 National Health Interview Survey fibromyalgia study.* Poster presented at American College of Rheumatology National Meeting, Boston, MA.

Walitt BT, Nahin R, Katz RS, Bergman MJ, Wolfe F. (2014). *Development of fibromyalgia and polysymptomatic distress definitions in the National Health Interview Survey.* Paper presented at American College of Rheumatology National Meeting, Boston, MA.

Walitt B, Wolfe F, **Constantinescu F**. (2014). *Prevalence and antecedents of fibromyalgia in elderly women.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Weinstein A. (2014). *Diagnosis and treatment of lupus over the past 50 years*. Keynote presentet at 19th Annual Lupus Summit, Lupus Foundation of America DC/MD/VA Washington, DC.

Weinstein A. (2014). *SLE 2014:Translating pathophysiology into new methods of diagnosis and therapy.* Paper presented at Department of Medicine Grand Rounds, Methodist Hospital Center, Brooklyn, New York.

Wolfe F, **Walitt BT,** Rasker J, Katz RS, Häuser W. (2014). *Polysymptomatic distress categories for clinical and research use.* Paper presented at American College of Rheumatology National Meeting, Boston, MA.

Department of Neonatology and Pediatrics

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Cherian Z. (2014). The ethics of neonatology & end-of-life care planning: field advancements and distinctions in infant viability. *Journal of Hospital Ethics*, *3*, 106-108.

Department of Neurology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Nagaraja N, Warach S, **Hsia AW**, Adams HP Jr, Auh S, Latour LL, Merino JG. (2014). Association between neurologic improvement with decline in blood pressure and recanalization in stroke. *JAMA Neurology*, *71*, 1555-1558.

Pal G, **Lin MM**, **Laureno R.** (2014). Asterixis: a study of 103 patients. *Metabolic Brain Disease*, 29, 813-824.

Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology

Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Crane AK, Illanes DS, Adams SR, **Nosti PA**, Crisp C, LeBrun EW, Sung V. (2014). Surgical privileging in gynecology: a Fellows' Pelvic Research Network study. *Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery*, 20, 19-22.

Gutman RE. (2014). In reply. Obstetrics & Gynecology, 123, 665.

Iglesia CB. (2014). AGAINST: the social vulnerability and cultural view of women as sex objects needs to end. *BJOG: An International Journal of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, 121, 768.*

Iglesia CB. (2014). Dr. Catherine Hamlin: humble humanitarian, distinguished surgeon and 2014 Nobel Peace Prize nominee. *International Urogynecology Journal*, *25*, 1603-1604.

Nosti PA, Umoh Andy U, Kane S, White DE, Harvie HS, Lowenstein L, **Gutman RE**. (2014). Outcomes of abdominal and minimally invasive sacrocolpopexy: a retrospective cohort study. *Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery*, *20*, 33-37.

Oakley SH, Brown HW, Greer JA, Richardson ML, Adelowo A, **Yurteri-Kaplan LA**, et al. (2014). Management of vesicovaginal fistulae: a multicenter analysis from the Fellows' Pelvic Research Network. *Female Pelvic Med Reconstr Surg*, 2014 Jan-Feb, 20, 7-13.

Oakley SH, Brown HW, Greer JA, Richardson ML, Adelowo A, **Yurteri-Kaplan LA**, et al. (2014). Management of vesicovaginal fistulae: a multicenter analysis from the Fellows' Pelvic Research Network. *Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery*, 20, 7-13.

Richter LA, **Carter CM**, **Gutman RE**. (2014). Current role of mesh in vaginal prolapse surgery. *Current Opinion in Obstetrics & Gynecology*, *26*, 409-414.

Unger CA, Abbott S, Evans JM, Jallad K, Mishra K, Karram MM, **Iglesia CB**, Rardin CR, Barber MD.(2014). Outcomes following treatment for pelvic floor mesh complications. *International Urogynecology Journal*, *25*, 745-749.

Yurteri-Kaplan LA, **Miranne JM**, **Iglesia CB**. (2014). Vulvar anatomy and labia minoraplasty. *Int Urogynecol J*, 2014 Feb 25.

Yurteri-Kaplan LA, **Miranne JM**, **Iglesia CB**. (2014). Vulvar anatomy and labia minoraplasty. *International Urogynecology Journal*, *25*, 841-843.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Ezzell A, Sokol AI, Gutman RE, Iglesia CB, Park A. (2014). *Urethral diverticulectomy and urinary incontinence*. Abstract presented at 40th Annual Society of Gynecologic Surgeons Scientific Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.

Iglesia CB. (2014). *Didactic: The ins and outs of midurethral slings: safe implantation and surgical management of complications.* Course faculty. Presented at 43rd American Association of Gynecologic Laparoscopists Global Congress on Minimally Invasive Gynecology Vancouver, BC.

Iglesia CB. (2014). When mesh fails, what's next? Paper presented at Urology Nursing Conference, Arlington, VA.

Iglesia CB, Smithling K. (2014). Surgical approach to pelvic organ prolapse. Presented at Lombardi Cancer Center, MedStar Georgetown University Hospital, Washington, DC.

Miranne JM, Dominguez A, Sokol AI, Gutman RE, Iglesia CB. (2014). Foley catheter guide use during midurethral slings: does it make a difference? Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Miranne JM, **Dominguez A**, **Sokol AI**, **Iglesia C**. (2014). *Foley catheter guide use during mid-urethral slings: does it make a difference?* Abstract presented at 40th Annual Society of Gynecologic Surgeons Scientific Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.

Miranne JM, Marek TM, Mete M, Iglesia CB. (2014). *The association of vaginal wind and abdominal striae with pelvic organ prolapse.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

- Miranne JM, Marek T, Mete M, Iglesia, CB. (2014). The association of vaginal wind and abdominal striae with pelvic organ prolapse. Abstract presented at 40th Annual Society of Gynecologic Surgeons Scientific Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.
- **Miranne JM, Marek TM, Mete M, Iglesia CB.** (2014). *The association of vaginal wind and abdominal striae with pelvic organ prolapse.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Miranne JM**, **Marek T**, **Mete M**, **Iglesia CB**. (2014). *The effect of pelvic reconstructive surgery on vaginal wind*. Poster presented at 43rd American Association of Gynecologic Laparoscopists Global Congress on Minimally Invasive Gynecology Vancouver, BC.
- **Miranne JM**, **Marek TM**, **Mete M**, **Iglesia CB**. (2014). *The effect of pelvic reconstructive surgery on vaginal wind*. Paper presented at 43rd AAGL Global Congress of Minimally Invasive Gynecology, Vancouver, British Columbia. *Journal of Minimally Invasive Gynecology*, 25, 549-550.
- Miranne JM, Marek TM, Mete M, Iglesia CB. (2014). The effect of pelvic reconstructive surgery on vaginal wind. [Poster] Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery, 20, S189.
- **Nosti PA**, Carter CM, Sokol AI, Park AJ, Iglesia C, Gutman RE. (2014). *Transvaginal versus transabdominal placement of synthetic mesh at time of sacrocolpopexy*. Abstract presented at 40th Annual Society of Gynecologic Surgeons Scientific Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.
- Pickett SD, Barenberg B, Kantartzis KL, Turner LC, **Miranne JM**, Dune TJ, Akl A, Vesely SK, Nihira MA. (2014). *Increasing transparency at national meetings: an insight into current practices*. Abstract presented at 40th Annual Society of Gynecologic Surgeons Scientific Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.
- **Richter LA, Gutman RE, Tefera E**, Estep A, **Iglesia C**. (2014). *Generational awareness of erectile dysfunction (ED) and pelvic floor disorders (PFD)*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Richter LA,** Janni M, Boileau J, **Tefera E, Iglesia CB.** (2014). *Intra-operative ureteral kinking during uterosacral ligament suspension.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Richter LA**, Janni M, Boileau J, **Tefera E, Iglesia CB**. (2014). *Intra-operative ureteral kinking during uterosacral ligament suspension*. [Poster] *Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery, 20,* S311.
- **Richter LA, Park A,** Boileau J, Janni M, **Desale S, Iglesia CB.** (2015). *Does pelvic organ prolapse quantification exam (POPQ) D-point predict uterosacral ligament suspension outcomes?* Abstract presented at Society of Urodynamics and Female Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery Winter Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.
- **Richter LA, Sokol AI.** (2015). *Vaginal hysterectomy and uterosacral ligament suspension: a urologist's guide to native tissue apical repair.* Abstract presented at Society of Urodynamics and Female Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery Winter Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.

Yurteri-Kaplan L, Jo D, Ortiz R, Moffat L, Diamond M, **Iglesia CB, Shupp J.** (2014). *Inflammatory markers associated with transvaginal synthetic mesh.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Yurteri-Kaplan L, *Zhu X*, *Iglesia C*, *Gutman R*, *Sokol A*, *Paquet V*, *Park A*. (2014). The ergonomics of vaginal surgeons: opportunities to advance the science from awkward straining to optimal positioning. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Yurteri-Kaplan L, Zhu X, **Iglesia CB**, **Gutman RE**, **Sokol AI**, Paquet V, **Park AJ**. (2014). *The ergonomics of vaginal surgeons: opportunities to advance the science from awkward straining to optimal positioning*. [Oral Presentation] *Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery*, *20*, S96-97.

Zhu X, **Yurteri-Kaplan L**, **Park AJ**, **Sokol AI**, **Iglesia CB**, **Gutman RE**, Paquet V. (2014). *An observational ergonomics job analysis method to quantify postural risk factors for musculoskeletal injury among gynecologic vaginal surgeons*. [Oral Presentation] *Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery*, *20*, S96-97.

Maternal - Fetal Medicine

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Blake EA, **Carter CM**, Kashani BN, Kodama M, Mabuchi S, Yoshino K, Matsuo K. (2014). Feto-maternal outcomes of pregnancy complicated by ovarian sex-cord stromal tumor: a systematic review of literature. *European Journal of Obstetrics, Gynecology, & Reproductive Biology, 175:1-7.*

Boghossian NS, Yeung E, Albert PS, Mendola P, **Laughon SK**, Hinkle SN, Zhang C. (2014). Changes in diabetes status between pregnancies and impact on subsequent newborn outcomes. *American Journal of Obstetrics & Gynecology, 210, 431-14.*

Bukowski R, Hansen NI, Willinger M, **Reddy UM**, et al., Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development Stillbirth Collaborative Research Network (2014). Fetal growth and risk of stillbirth: a population-based case-control study. *PLoS Medicine / Public Library of Science*, 11, e1001633, 2014.

Camp KM, Parisi MA, Acosta PB, Berry GT...[Reddy UM] et al. (2014). Phenylketonuria Scientific Review Conference: state of the science and future research needs. *Molecular Genetics & Metabolism*, 112, 87-122.

Drassinower D, **Timofeev J**, **Huang CC**, Benson JE, **Driggers RW**, **Landy HJ**. (2014). Accuracy of clinically estimated fetal weight in pregnancies complicated by diabetes mellitus and obesity. *American Journal of Perinatology*, *31*, 31-37.

Haberman S, Saraf S, Zhang J, **Landy HJ**, et al., Consortium on Safe Labor (2014). Nonclinical parameters affecting primary cesarean rates in the United States. *American Journal of Perinatology*, *31*, 213-222.

Halscott TL, **Ramsey PS**, **Reddy UM**. (2014). First trimester screening cannot predict adverse outcomes yet. *Prenatal Diagnosis*, *34*, 668-676.

Hill MJ, **Cooper JC**, Levy G, Alford C, Richter KS, DeCherney AH, Katz CL, Levens ED, Wolff EF. (2014). Ovarian reserve and subsequent assisted reproduction outcomes after methotrexate therapy for ectopic pregnancy or pregnancy of unknown location. *Fertility & Sterility*, *101*, 413-419.

Hinkle SN, Albert PS, Mendola P, Sjaarda LA, Boghossian NS, Yeung E, **Laughon SK**. (2014). Differences in risk factors for incident and recurrent small-for-gestational-age birthweight: a hospital-based cohort study. *BJOG: An International Journal of Obstetrics & Gynaecology, 121,* 1080-1088.

Hinkle SN, Albert PS, Mendola P, Sjaarda LA, Yeung E, Boghossian NS, **Laughon SK.** (2014). The association between parity and birthweight in a longitudinal consecutive pregnancy cohort. *Paediatric and Perinatal Epidemiology, 28,* 106-115.

Light AD, Obedin-Maliver J, Sevelius JM, Kerns JL. (2014). Transgender men who experienced pregnancy after female-to-male gender transitioning. *Obstetrics & Gynecology, 124,* 1120-1127

Mendola P, **Laughon SK**, Mannisto TI. (2014). Re: "Neonatal bilirubin levels and childhood asthma in the US Collaborative Perinatal Project, 1959-1965". *American Journal of Epidemiology,* 179, 1149-1150.

Parikh L, **Singh J**, **Timofeev J**, Zahn CM, Istwan NB, Rhea DJ, **Driggers RW**. (2014). Timing and consequences of early term and late term deliveries. *Journal of Maternal-Fetal & Neonatal Medicine*, 27, 1158-1162.

Parikh L, Timofeev J, Singh J, Sullivan S, Huang CC, Landy HJ, Driggers RW. (2014). Racial disparities in maternal and neonatal outcomes in HIV-1 positive mothers. *American Journal of Perinatology*, *31*, 513-520.

Reddy UM, Abuhamad AZ, Levine D, Saade GR, Fetal Imaging Workshop Invited Participants. (2014). Fetal imaging: executive summary of a joint Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development, Society for Maternal-Fetal Medicine, American Institute of Ultrasound in Medicine, American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists, American College of Radiology, Society for Pediatric Radiology, and Society of Radiologists in Ultrasound Fetal Imaging Workshop. *Journal of Ultrasound in Medicine*, *33*, 745-757.

Starikov RS, Inman K, Chen K, Lopes V, **Coviello E**, Pinar H, He M. (2014). Comparison of placental findings in type 1 and type 2 diabetic pregnancies. *Placenta*, *35*, 1001-1006.

Timofeev J, **Singh J**, Istwan N, Rhea D, **Driggers RW**. (2014). Spontaneous preterm birth in African-American and Caucasian women receiving 17alpha-hydroxyprogesterone caproate. *American Journal of Perinatology*, *31*, 55-60.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

- **Bishop L.** (2014). *The cost of fibroids in the African American population.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Boyle A, Fries MH.** (2014). *CARPREG and ZAHARA scores for stratifying risks of congenital heart disease in pregnancy.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Boyle A, Timofeev J, Clark-Ganheart CA, Halscott T, Desale S, Driggers RW. (2014). Weight gain: a modifiable risk factor for primary cesarean delivery. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Boyle A, Timofeev J, Feghali M, Desale S, Driggers RW, Miodovnik M. (2014). Weight gain in pregnancy and neonatal birth weight. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Boyle A, Timofeev J, Feghali M, Desale S, Miodovnik M, Driggers RW.** (2014). *Maternal obesity and the risk of postpartum hemorrhage.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Boyle A, Timofeev J, Halscott T, Desale S, Driggers RW, Ramsey PS.** (2014). *Is 40 the new 30? Pregnancy outcomes by degree of weight gain among obesity subclasses.* Abstract presented at American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists Annual Clinical Meeting, Chicago, IL.
- **Boyle A, Timofeev J, Halscott T, Desale S, Driggers RW, Ramsey PS.** (2014). *Is 40 the new 30? Pregnancy outcomes by degree of weight gain among obesity subclasses.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Carter CM, Chahine BE,** Southern K, **Scott RK**. (2014). *Patient adherence to medical management of ectopic pregnancy*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Cheung H, **Trotman G, Darolia R, Gomez-Lobo V.** (2014). *Ovarian preservation at the time of surgical management for benign adnexal pathology.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Clark-Ganheart CA, Fries MH, Ye PP, Moreno N, Driggers RW. (2014). The use of cell free fetal DNA in the investigation of intrauterine fetal demise and miscarriage. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Clark-Ganheart C, Fries MH, Ye PP, Moreno N, Driggers RW, Ghasemian R. (2014). The use of cell free fetal DNA in the investigation of miscarriage and intrauterine fetal demise. Abstract presented at Society of Gynecologic Investigation, Florence, Italy.
- Clark-Ganheart CA, Iqbal SN, Brown DL, Black S, Fries MH. (2014). *Understanding the limitations of circulating cell free fetal DNA: an example of two unique cases.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

- **Clark-Ganheart CA**, **Reddy U**, Kominiarek MA, **Huang CC**, **Landy HJ**, **Laughon**. (2014). *The optimal delivery approach for obese women*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Clark-Ganheart CA**, Satterwhite C, Gene L. (2015). *The use of cervical cerclage in rare circumstances among multiple gestations*. Paper presented at Society of Maternal Fetal Medicine Annual Meeting, San Diego, CA. *Journal of Minimally Invasive Gynecology*, *25*, 549-550.
- Clark-Ganheart CA, Timofeev J, Boyle A, Smith S, Driggers R, Ramsey P. (2014). *Vigorous neonates with acidemia at term.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- Clark-Ganheart CA, Timofeev J, Boyle A, Wertz JM, Smith S, Driggers RW, Ramsey PS. (2014). *Vigorous neonates with acidemia at term.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Clark-Ganheart CA, Timofeev J, Boyle A, Wertz JM, Smith S, Driggers RW, Ramsey PS. (2014). Vigorous neonates with acidemia at term: assessment of short term neonatal outcomes. Poster presented at American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists Annual Clinical Meeting, Chicago, IL.
- Clark-Ganheart C, Timofeev J, Boyle A, Tefera E, Smith S, Driggers R, Ramsey PS. (2014). *Vigorous neonates with acidemia at term.* Abstract presented at Society of Gynecologic Investigation, Florence, Italy.
- **Clark-Ganheart CA**, Vela J, **Iqbal S**. (2014). *Assessing resident knowledge of professional liability*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Clark-Ganheart CA,** Vela J, Korostyshevskiy VR, **Iqbal SN**. (2014). *Assessing resident knowledge of professional liability.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Cooper J,** Hill M, Wolff EF. (2014). Ovarian reserve and subsequent assisted reproduction outcomes after methotrexate therapy for ectopic pregnancy or pregnancy of location. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Coviello EM**, **Starikov R.** (2014). *Atypical nausea and vomiting of pregnancy: a closer look at glioblastoma multiforme in pregnancy.* Poster presented at American Congress of Obstetricians and Gynecologists 2014 Annual District I, III, IV Meeting, Baltimore, MD.
- **Coviello E, Starikov R.** (2014). *Persistent nausea and vomiting in second trimester: a closer look at stage IV glioblastomas in pregnancy.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Halscott T,** Al-Kouatly H, **Boyle A, Clark-Ganheart C.** (2014). *Systematic review of the ability of ultrasound to predict retained placenta.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- Kawakita T, Al-Kouatly H, Halscott T, Singh J, Fries M. (2014). Pregnancy and maternal osteogenesis imperfecta type III: a case report and review of literature. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Ye PP, Casey F, Reeves MF, **Moreno-Ruiz NL.** (2014). Randomized comparison of same-day oral mifepristone-misoprostol with misoprostol only for cervical preparation in second trimester surgical abortion (MMSAP). Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Pediatric & Adolescent Gynecology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Aoun J, **Dines VA**, Stovall DW, **Mete M**, Nelson CB, **Gomez-Lobo V.** (2014). In reply. *Obstetrics* & *Gynecology*, *123*, 1357, 2014.

Aoun J, **Dines VA**, Stovall DW, **Mete M**, Nelson CB, **Gomez-Lobo V**. (2014). Effects of age, parity, and device type on complications and discontinuation of intrauterine devices. *Obstetrics & Gynecology*, *123*, 585-592.

Bonny AE, Lange HL, **Gomez-Lobo V.** (2015). Hormonal contraceptive agents: a need for pediatric-specific studies. *Pediatrics*. *135*. 4-6.

Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). Multidisciplinary care for individuals with disorders of sex development. *Current Opinion in Obstetrics & Gynecology, 26,* 366-371.

Gomez-Lobo V, Whyte T, Kaufman S, Torres C, Moudgil A. (2014). Immunogenicity of a prophylactic quadrivalent human papillomavirus L1 virus-like particle vaccine in male and female adolescent transplant recipients. *Pediatric Transplantation*, *18*, 310-315.

Margoles HR, **Gomez-Lobo V**, **Veis JH**, **Sherman MJ**, Moore J Jr. (2014). Successful maternal and fetal outcome in a kidney transplant patient with everolimus exposure throughout pregnancy: a case report. *Transplantation Proceedings*, *46*, 281-283.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Casey RK, Trotman G, Damle L, Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). Prenatal diagnosis and management of disorders of sexual development. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Casey RK, Trotman G, Damle L, Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). *Prenatal diagnosis and management of disorders of sexual development*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Damle LF. (2014). Abnormal menstrual bleeding: the menstrual cycle is a vital sign. Paper presented at Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology for the Primary Care Provider Course, Bethesda, MD.

Damle LF. (2014). *Emergencies in pediatric and adolescent gynecology.* Paper presented at Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology for the Primary Care Provider Course, Bethesda, MD.

Dietrich JE, Ayensu-Coker LA, Fleming N, Hertweck SP, Kives S, Merritt DF, Quint EH, Stickland J, **Gomez-Lobo V**. (2014). *Enhancing post graduate fellowship training in pediatric and adolescent gynecology (PAG)*. Abstract presented at Council on Resident Education in Obstetrics and Gynecology (CREOG) & Association of Professors of Obstetrics and Gynecology (APGO) Annual Meeting. Atlanta, GA.

Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). Common and uncommon vulvar complaints in children and adolescents. Paper presented at Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology for the Primary Care Provider Course, Bethesda, MD.

Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). *Fertility issues for gender-expansive youth.* Paper presented at Gender Conference East, Baltimore, MD.

Gomez-Lobo V, Jarin J. (2014). *Preserving fertility and creating family.* Paper presented at Gender Conference East, Baltimore, MD.

Gomez-Lobo V, Mehra R. (2014). *PCOS and the adolescents: diagnostic dilemma and opportunity.* Paper presented at Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology for the Primary Care Provider Course, Bethesda, MD.

Trotman G, Butler-Peres K, Taylor J, Foley C, **Gomez-Lobo V.** (2014). *Post-operative outcomes in minilaparotomy vs. laparoscopy in the management of benign adnexal pathology.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Trotman G, Mackey E, **Gomez-Lobo V.** (2014). *Parent and adolescent attitudes toward the adolescent confidential interview in the gynecologic setting.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Trotman G, Orta L, Oler E, Casey R, Damle L, Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). *Metabolic profiles in a transgender adolescent population receiving steroid hormone therapy: a pilot study.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Trotman GE, Orta L, Oler E, **Casey R, Damle L, Gomez-Lobo V.** (2014). *Metabolic profiles in a transgender adolescent population receiving steroid hormone therapy: a pilot study.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Trotman G, Taylor J, Butler-Pres K, Desale S, Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). *Post-operative outcomes in minilaparotomy vs. laparoscopy in the management of benign adnexal pathology.* Abstract presented at North American Society for Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology 28th Annual Clinical & Research Meeting, Philadelphia, PA.

Ye PP. (2014). What is new in contraception for adolescents: LARC. Paper presented at Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology for the Primary Care Provider Course, Bethesda, MD.

CHAPTERS

Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). Pregnancy and contraception in transplantation. In: Kirk AD, et al. (Eds.). *Textbook of Organ Transplantation*. London, UK: Wiley-Blackwell, chapter 97.

Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). Liver transplant and pregnancy. In: D'Alton M, et al. (Eds.). *Clinical Decision Support: Obstetrics and Gynecology.* Wilmington, DE: Decision Support in Medicine, LLC. (online resource).

Department of Ophthalmology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Miller MM, Revenis ME, **Lai MM**, Meleth AD, Jeffress ES, Carrera A, Cheng YI, Sill AM, McCarter R. (2014). Risk and clinical course of retinopathy of prematurity in 78 infants of gestational age 22-25 weeks. *Journal of AAPOS: American Association for Pediatric Ophthalmology & Strabismus*, 18, 266-270.

Warrow DJ, **Lai MM**, **Patel A**, Raevis J, **Berinstein DM**. (2015). Treatment outcomes and spectral-domain optical coherence tomography findings of eyes with symptomatic vitreomacular adhesion treated with intravitreal ocriplasmin. *American Journal of Ophthalmology*, *159*, 20-30.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Banker T, Korchak M, Summerfield M, Oboh-Wielke A, Lustbader J. (2014). *Management of corneal neovascularization after cement injury*. Paper presented at American Society of Cataract and Refractive Surgery, Boston MA.

Banker T, Weichel E, Summerfield M, Jay Lustbader J. (2014). Endolaser associated with cystoid macular edema (CME) and epiretinal membrane (ERM) formation following small gauge retinal detachment (RD) repair. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

LoVerde L, Sheth A, **Lustbader J.** (2014). *Orbital fractures: timing of surgical repair among different surgical specialties.* Paper presented at Association for Research in Vision and Ophthalmology, Orlando, FL.

Pham H, Pandey A, Luta G, Moore E, **Lustbader J.** (2014). *Effects of Spanish-language communication on quality of healthcare interactions between Latino patients and non-Spanish-speaking providers.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Pham HH, Venkat A, Makgoeng S, **Reilly G,** Melamud A, **Lustbader J.** (2014). *Effect of statins on visual outcomes in primary rhegmatogenous retinal detachments.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Department of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Agarwal R, **Porter MH**, **Obeid G**. (2014). Common medical illnesses that affect anesthesia and their anesthetic management. *Oral & Maxillofacial Surgery Clinics of North America*, *25*, 407-438. Groth C, **Kravitz ND**, Jones PE, Graham JW, Redmond WR. (2014). Three-dimensional printing technology. *Journal of Clinical Orthodontics*, *48*, 475-485.

Kravitz ND. (2014). Treatment with the mandibular Arnold expander. *Journal of Clinical Orthodontics*, *48*, 689-696

Kravitz ND, Groth C, Jones PE, Graham JW, Redmond WR. (2014). Intraoral digital scanners. *Journal of Clinical Orthodontics*, *48*, 337-347.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Guttenberg S. (2014). Cone beam CT: a significant key to successful patient care. Paper presented at Eighth International Congress on 3-D Dental Imaging, Las Vegas, NV.

Guttenberg S. (2014). *Cosmetic oral and maxillofacial surgery*. Paper presented at Howard University, School of Dentistry, Washington, DC.

Guttenberg S. (2014). *Developing and maintaining a paperless dental practice*. Paper presented at Alpha Omega Dental Meeting, Bethesda, MD.

Guttenberg S. (2014). How and why to transform to an electronic dental record and a paperless dental practice. Paper presented at 82nd Annual Nation's Capital Mid-Atlantic Dental Meeting, Washington, DC.

Guttenberg S. (2014). Love what you do, do what you love: having a rewarding career. Paper presented at Buffalo Niagara Dental Meeting Student Symposium, Buffalo, NY.

Guttenberg S. (2014). *Neuromuscular blockers in dentistry*. Paper presented at District of Columbia Academy of General Dentistry, Washington, DC.

Guttenberg S. (2014). *Sleep disordered breathing: diagnosis and treatment*. Paper presented at American College of Oral and Maxillofacial Surgeons Meeting: Contemporary Concepts in Oral and Maxillofacial Surgery, Aspen, CO.

Guttenberg S. (2014). *The top ten diseases affecting Americans and their dental implications*. Paper presented at 82nd Annual Nation's Capital Mid-Atlantic Dental Meeting, Washington, DC.

Guttenberg S. (2014). 3-D imaging - the basics and uses focusing on dental implants and sleep apnea. Paper presented at 2014 Journal of the American Dental Association (JADA) Live CE Seminar Series, Minneapolis, MN.

Guttenberg S. (2014). *3-D imaging - the basics and uses focusing on dental implants*. Paper presented at 2014 JADA Live CE Seminar Series, St. Petersburg, FL.

Guttenberg S. (2014). *3-D imaging - the basics and uses focusing on dental implants*. Paper presented at 2014 JADA Live CE Seminar Series, Chicago, IL.

Guttenberg S. (2014). *Three dimensional imaging in dentistry.* Paper presented at Howard University, School of Dentistry, Washington, DC.

Department of Orthopaedic Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Henshaw RM. (2014). Surgical advances in bone and soft tissue sarcoma: 50 years of progress. *American Society of Clinical Oncology Educational Book, 252-8.*

Sherman T, Ferguson J, Davis W, Russo M, **Argintar E.** (2015). Does the use of ultrasound affect contamination of musculoskeletal injections sites? *Clinical Orthopaedics & Related Research*, 473, 351-357.

Sherman T, Ferguson J, Davis W, Russo M, **Argintar E**. (2015). Reply to the letter to the editor: does the use of ultrasound affect contamination of musculoskeletal injections sites? *Clinical Orthopaedics & Related Research*. *473*, 391-392.

Wallace MT, **Henshaw RM.** (2014). Results of cement versus bone graft reconstruction after intralesional curettage of bone tumors in the skeletally immature patient. *Journal of Pediatric Orthopedics*, *34*, 92-100.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Adams B, Wallace M, Meftah M, **Henshaw R.** (2014). *Venous thromboembolism in soft tissue sarcoma patients treated without chemoprophylaxis.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Cheng E, Kudlidjian A, Block J, Gitelis S, **Henshaw R**, et al. (2014). *An anti-CSF-1 antibody for the treatment of pigmented villonodular synovitis (PVNS)*. Abstract presented at Connective Tissue Oncology Society Annual Meeting, Berlin, Germany.

DeMattos C, Adams B, **Henshaw RM.** (2014). *Early superior function with reverse total shoulder* (*RTS*) proximal humeral for massive bone sarcomas. Abstract presented at Connective Tissue Oncology Society Annual Meeting, Berlin, Germany

CHAPTER

Henshaw RM. (2014). Benign Bone Tumors. In: Biermann JS (Ed.), *Orthopaedic Knowledge Update: Musculoskeletal Tumors: Volume 3;* Musculoskeletal Tumor Society and American Academy of Orthopedic Surgeons.

Department of Otolaryngology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Barth JM, **Stezar GL**, Acierno GC, Kim TJ, **Reilly MJ**. (2014). Mirror book therapy for the treatment of idiopathic facial palsy. *Ear, Nose, & Throat Journal*, 93, E11-E14.

Deeb ZE, Ashktorab S. (2014). In reference to "Is nasopharyngoscopy necessary in adult-onset otitis media with effusion?". *Laryngoscope*, *124*, E445.

Deeb ZE, **Kalejaiye AO**. (2014). In reference to "Endoscopic cold incision, balloon dilation, mitomycin C application, and steroid injection for adult laryngotracheal stenosis." *Laryngoscope, 124*, E104.

Lucas Z, **Mukherjee A**, **Chia SH**, **Veytsman I**. (2014). Metastasis of laryngeal squamous cell carcinoma to bilateral thigh muscles. *Case Reports in Oncological Medicine*, 2014:424568.

Department of Pathology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPER

Kuhn E, Ayhan A, Shih leM, **Seidman JD**, Kurman RJ. (2014). The pathogenesis of atypical proliferative Brenner tumor: an immunohistochemical and molecular genetic analysis. *Modern Pathology*, *27*, 231-237.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Woodburn R, Seidman J, Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). *Pseudoxanthomatous salpingitis: an ex-vivo model for fallopian tube serous carcinogenesis.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Department of Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPER

Groah SL, **Ljungberg IH**, **Lichy A**, Oyster M, Boninger ML. (2014). Disparities in wheelchair procurement by payer among people with spinal cord injury. *PM & R*, *6*, 412-417.

Department of Radiology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Bank WO, **Stemer AB**, **Armonda RA**, **Bell RS**. (2014). Intermittent balloon occlusion to favor nidal penetration during embolization of arteriovenous malformations: a technique modification. *Journal of Neurointerventional Surgery*, *6*, e28.

Battiwalla M, Fakhrejahani F, Jain NA, Klotz JK, Pophali PA, Draper D, Haggerty J, McIver Z, **Jelinek JS**, Chawla K, Ito S, Barrett J. (2014). Radiation exposure from diagnostic procedures following allogeneic stem cell transplantation--how much is acceptable? *Hematology, 19,* 275-279.

Jha RC, Zanello PA, **Nguyen XM**, **Pehlivanova M**, **Johnson LB**, **Fishbein TM**, Shetty K. (2014). Small hepatocellular carcinoma: MRI findings for predicting tumor growth rates. *Academic Radiology*, *21*, 1455-1464.

McWilliams JP, Kuo MD, Rose SC, Bagla S, Caplin DM, **Cohen EI**, Faintuch S, Spies JB, Saad WE, Nikolic B. (2014). Society of interventional radiology position statement: prostate artery embolization for treatment of benign disease of the prostate. *Journal of Vascular & Interventional Radiology*, *25*, 1349-1351.

Tantawi D, **Armonda RA**, Valerio I, Kumar AR. (2012). Management of decompressive craniectomy defects: modern military treatment strategies. *Journal of Craniofacial Surgery*, 23, 2042-2045.

Vora A, Brodsky R, Nolan J, Ram S, Richter L, Yingling C, Venkatesan K, Ghasemian SR, Hwang JJ, Horton K, Verghese M. (2014). Incidence of postembolization syndrome after complete renal angioinfarction: a single-institution experience over four years. *Scandinavian Journal of Urology, 48,* 245-251.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Thompson EV, Quiogue JM, Grodsky MB, Kolli K, Haveric N, McFadden JD, Jha RC, **Kumar AS**. (2014). *Magnetic resonance (MR) imaging in staging of rectal cancer: an analysis of inter-rater reliability and accuracy.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Department of Surgery

Burn Services

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Carney BC, Ortiz RT, Bullock RM, Prindeze NJ, Moffatt LT, Robson MC, Shupp JW. (2014). Reduction of a multidrug-resistant pathogen and associated virulence factors in a burn wound infection model: further understanding of the effectiveness of a hydroconductive dressing. *Eplasty [Electronic Resource]*, 14:e45, 2014.

Ghassemi P, Travis TE, Moffatt LT, Shupp JW, Ramella-Roman JC. (2014). A polarized multispectral imaging system for quantitative assessment of hypertrophic scars. *Biomedical Optics Express*, *5*, 3337-3354.

Giretzlehner M, Haller HL, Faucher LD, Pressman MA, Salinas J, **Jeng JC.** (2014). One burn, one standard. *Journal of Burn Care & Research*, *35*, e372.

Harrington D, Holmes J, Conlon K, **Jeng J.** (2014). An update on the regional organizations of the American Burn Association. *Journal of Burn Care & Research*, *35*, 228-232.

Jeng J, Gibran N, Peck M. (2014). Burn care in disaster and other austere settings. *Surgical Clinics of North America*, *94*, 893-907.

Pradka SP, Smith JR, **Garrett MT**, **Fidler PE**. (2014). Mesenteric ischemia secondary to toxic epidermal necrolysis: case report and review of the literature. *Journal of Burn Care & Research*, *35*, e346-e352.

Prindeze NJ, Amundsen BM, Pavlovich AR, Paul DW, Carney BC, Moffatt LT, Shupp JW. (2014). Staphylococcal superantigens and toxins are detectable in the serum of adult burn patients. *Diagnostic Microbiology & Infectious Disease*, 79, 303-307.

Travis TE, **Johnson LS**, **Moffatt LT**, Subramanian RM, **Jordan MH**, **Shupp JW**. (2014). Organ donation from burn-injured patients--a national perspective. *Journal of Surgical Research*, *190*, 289-299.

Travis TE, Mauskar NA, Mino MJ, Prindeze NJ, Moffatt LT, Fidler PE, Jordan MH, Shupp JW. (2014). Commercially available topical platelet-derived growth factor as a novel agent to accelerate burn-related wound healing. *J Burn Care Res, 2014 Jan 28.*

Travis TE, Mauskar NA, Mino MJ, Prindeze NJ, Moffatt LT, Fidler PE, Jordan MH, Shupp JW. (2014). Commercially available topical platelet-derived growth factor as a novel agent to accelerate burn-related wound healing. *Journal of Burn Care & Research*, *35*, e321-e329.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Carney BC, Randad P, Ortiz RT, Moffatt LT, Shupp JW. (2014). Colonizing bacteria impacts local host response to inflammation and wound healing for burn wounds: a preliminary burn

wound microbiome analysis. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Fidler, PE. (2014). *Nasal stenosis a rare consequence of burn injury, surgical considerations.* Paper presented at North American Burn Society Meeting, Crested Butte, CO.

Moffatt LT, Ortiz RT, Robson MC, **Shupp JW.** (2014). Reduction of multi-drug resistant pathogens and associated virulence factors in a burn wound infection model: further understanding of the effectiveness of a hydroconductive dressing. Paper presented at Wound Healing Society Annual Meeting, Orlando, FL.

Paul DW, Ortiz RT, Moffatt LT, Shupp JW. (2014). Reduction of multi-drug resistant pathogens and associated virulence factors in a burn wound infection model: further understanding of the effectiveness of a hydroconductive dressing. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Philip PE. (2014). *Burn survivors with disabilities return to leisure, a study of adaptive sport.* Presented paper at International Society of Burn Injury, Sidney, Australia.

Philip PE. (2014). Sobering up: how alcohol and drugs affect injury prevention. Panelist. Trauma Conference at INOVA Fairfax Medical Campus, Fairfax VA.

Prindeze NJ. (2014). Light therapy elicits a dose-dependent anti-inflammatory response in a human full-thickness skin analog. Paper presented at American Society for Laser Medicine and Surgery Meeting, Phoenix, AZ.

Prindeze NJ, Carney BC, Ardanuy J, Jo DY, Paul DW, Moffatt LT, Shupp JW. (2014). Light therapy elicits a dose-dependent anti-inflammatory response in a human full-thickness skin analog. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Prindeze NJ, Carney BC, Paul DW, Jo DY, Ortiz RT, Moffatt LT, Shupp JW. (2014). *Characterization of early changes in limb compartment pressure following electrical contact injury.* Poster presented at 46th Annual Meeting of the American Burn Association, Boston, MA

Shupp JW. (2014). From mental health to the host microbiome: looking at the forest, not just the trees in wound healing. Paper presented at American Association of Anatomists Meeting, San Diego, CA.

Tejiram S, Carney BC, Randad PR, Prindeze NJ, Moffatt LT, Shupp JW. (2014). *Preliminary investigations of the effects of staphylococcal enterotoxins on skin cells.* Paper presented at Wound Healing Society Annual Meeting, Orlando, FL.

Travis TE. (2014). Expression of matrix metalloproteinase-7 in a swine model of human skin wound healing and scar formation. Paper presented at 9th Annual Academic Surgical Congress, San Diego, CA.

Travis TE. (2014). *Organ donation from burn-injured patients - a national perspective.* Paper presented at 9th Annual Academic Surgical Congress, San Diego, CA.

Travis TE, Ghassemi P, **Prindeze NJ**, **Moffatt LT**, Ramella-Roman JC, **Shupp JW**. (2014). *Matrix metalloproteinase-7 is present early in hypertrophic wound healing and differentially*

regulated in scar treated with pressure. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Travis TE, Johnson LS, Moffatt LT, Subramanian RM, **Jordan MH, Shupp JW**. (2014). *Organ donation from burn-injured patients: a national perspective*. Poster presented at 46th Annual Meeting of the American Burn Association, Boston, MA.

Travis TE, Johnson LS, Moffatt LT, Subramanian R, **Shupp JW.** (2014). *Organ donation from burn-injured patients - a national perspective.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Colorectal Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Candiotti KA, Sands LR, Lee E, Bergese SD, Harzman AE, Marcet J, **Kumar AS**, Haas E. (2014). Liposome bupivacaine for postsurgical analgesia in adult patients undergoing laparoscopic colectomy: results from prospective Phase IV sequential cohort studies assessing health economic outcomes. *Current Therapeutic Research*, *Clinical & Experimental*, *76*, 1-6.

Rashti F, Gupta E, Ebrahimi S, Shope TR, Koch TR, Gostout CJ. (2014). Development of minimally invasive techniques for management of medically-complicated obesity. *World Journal of Gastroenterology*, 20, 13424-13445.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Cole SA. (2014). Liposomal bupivacaine decreases post-operative pain in anorectal surgery: a case-control study. Paper presented at Chesapeake Colorectal Society Annual Spring Scientific Meeting, National Harbor, MD.

Cole SA. (2014). *Liposomal bupivacaine decreases post-operative pain in anorectal surgery: a case-control study.* Abstract presented at Association of Women Surgeons Metropolitan Washington DC Chapter, Washington, DC.

Cole SA, Quiogue JM, Kolli K, Grodsky MB, Sigle GW, Ayscue JM, Fitzgerald JF, Kumar AS. (2014). The role of liposomal bupivicaine in post-operative pain management in hemorrhoidal and non-hemorrhoidal anorectal surgery. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Fitzgerald J. (2014). *Management of complex rectal prolapse patients*. Paper presented at American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons, Hollywood FL.

Garcia-Aguilar J, Marcet J, Cataldo P, Varma MG, **Kumar AS**, et al. (2014). *Impact of mFOLFOX6 following chemoradiation on tumor response and surgical complications in patients with locally advanced rectal cancer treated with total mesorectal excision: results of a prospective trial.* Paper presented at American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons, Hollywood FL.

Grodsky M. (2014). Early experience with robotic rectopexy: a single institution's comparison to laparoscopic and open techniques. Poster presented at All Surgeons Day, Annual Resident Research Forum, Metropolitan Washington DC Chapter of the American College of Surgeons, Washington, DC.

Grodsky M. (2014). Early experience with robotic rectopexy: a single institution's comparison to laparoscopic and open techniques. Poster presented at Chesapeake Colorectal Society Annual Spring Scientific Meeting, National Harbor, MD.

Grodsky M, Thompson E, Kirthi K, Quigue J, Aysuce J, Stahl T, Kumar A, Fitzgerald J. (2014). *Early experience with robotic rectopexy: comparison to laparoscopic and open techniques*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Kumar AS, Mizell J. (2014). *Choosing your first job: practice comparison, assessing regional demographics, negotiating contracts and understanding practice metrics.* Paper presented at American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons, Hollywood FL.

Lim F. (2014). *Diagnosis and management of rectal intussusception.* Paper presented at American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons, Hollywood FL.

Nesbitt D. (2014). *Method of rectopexy, technique and outcomes.* Paper presented at American Society of Colon and Rectal Surgeons, Hollywood FL.

Thompson E. (2014). *Magnetic resonance (MR) imaging in staging of rectal cancer: an analysis of inter-rater reliability and accuracy.* Poster presented at All Surgeons Day, Annual Resident Research Forum, Metropolitan Washington DC Chapter of the American College of Surgeons, Washington, DC.

Thompson E. (2014). *Magnetic resonance (MR) imaging in staging of rectal cancer: an analysis of inter-rater reliability and accuracy.* Poster presented at Chesapeake Colorectal Society Annual Spring Scientific Meeting, National Harbor, MD.

Thompson EV, Quiogue JM, Grodsky MB, Kolli K, Haveric N, McFadden JD, Jha RC, **Kumar AS**. (2014). *Magnetic resonance (MR) imaging in staging of rectal cancer: an analysis of inter-rater reliability and accuracy.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Endocrine Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Kushchayeva Y, Jensen K, Recupero A, Costello J, Patel A, **Klubo-Gwiezdzinska J**, **Boyle L**, **Burman KD**, Vasko V. (2014). The HIV protease inhibitor nelfinavir down-regulates RET signaling and induces apoptosis in medullary thyroid cancer cells. *Journal of Clinical Endocrinology & Metabolism*, 99, E734-E745.

Kushchayeva YS, Kushchayev SV, **Carroll NM**, **Felger EA**, Links TP, Teytelboym OM, Bonichon F, Preul MC, Sonntag VK, **Van Nostrand D**, **Burman KD**, **Boyle LM**. (2014). Spinal metastases due to thyroid carcinoma: an analysis of 202 patients. *Thyroid*, *24*, 1488-1500.

Kushchayeva YS, Kushchayev SV, **Wexler JA**, **Carroll NM**, Preul MC, Teytelboym OM, Sonntag VK, **Van Nostrand D**, **Burman KD**, **Boyle LM**. (2014). Current treatment modalities for spinal metastases secondary to thyroid carcinoma. *Thyroid*, *24*, 1443-1455.

General Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Canbay E, Yonemura Y, Brucher B, Baik SH, **Sugarbaker PH.** (2014). Intraperitoneal chemotherapy and its evolving role in management of gastric cancer with peritoneal metastases. *Chinese Journal of Cancer Research*, *26*, 1-3.

Dixon KB, **Johnson LS**, Shah NS. (2015). A middle-aged man with hypoxia after cranial metastasectomy. *Chest*, 147, e34-e37.

Kusamura S, Moran BJ, **Sugarbaker PH**, Levine EA, Elias D, Baratti D, Morris DL, Sardi A, Glehen O, Deraco M, Peritoneal Surface Oncology Group International (PSOGI). (2014). Multicentre study of the learning curve and surgical performance of cytoreductive surgery with intraperitoneal chemotherapy for pseudomyxoma peritonei. *British Journal of Surgery, 101*, 1758-1765.

Kushchayeva YS, Kushchayev SV, **Carroll NM**, **Felger EA**, Links TP, Teytelboym OM, Bonichon F, Preul MC, Sonntag VK, **Van Nostrand D**, **Burman KD**, **Boyle LM**. (2014). Spinal metastases due to thyroid carcinoma: an analysis of 202 patients. *Thyroid*, *24*, 1488-1500.

Kushchayeva YS, Kushchayev SV, **Wexler JA**, **Carroll NM**, Preul MC, Teytelboym OM, Sonntag VK, **Van Nostrand D**, **Burman KD**, **Boyle LM**. (2014). Current treatment modalities for spinal metastases secondary to thyroid carcinoma. *Thyroid*. *24*. 1443-1455.

Malino C, Kershaw T, Angley M, Frederic R, Small M. (2014). Social capital and hypertension in rural Haitian women. *Maternal and Child Health Journal*, 18, 2253-60.

Mavros MN, Velmahos GC, Lee J, Larentzakis A, Kaafarani HM. (2014). Morbidity related to concomitant adhesions in abdominal surgery. *Journal of Surgical Research*, 192, 286-292.

Sugarbaker PH. (2014). Update on the prevention of local recurrence and peritoneal metastases in patients with colorectal cancer. *World Journal of Gastroenterology*, *20*, 9286-9291.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Cole SA, Quiogue JM, Kolli K, Grodsky MB, Sigle GW, Ayscue JM, Fitzgerald JF, Kumar AS. (2014). The role of liposomal bupivicaine in post-operative pain management in hemorrhoidal and non-hemorrhoidal anorectal surgery. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Goodwin K, Hafiz S, Boisvert M. (2014). *Male ductal carcinoma in situ: a report of 2 cases.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Greene JA, Hong J, Rezvani BB, Srivilasa C, Rao E, Mavros M, Rivas-Ramirez LD, Cherian V, Pierce T, Sava J, Pic-Aluas L. (2014). *Implementation of chlorhexadine gluconate baths in surgical patients*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Grodsky M, Thompson E, Kirthi K, Quigue J, Aysuce J, Stahl T, Kumar A, Fitzgerald J. (2014). Early experience with robotic rectopexy: comparison to laparoscopic and open techniques. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Inaba K, **Nosanov L**, Menaker J, Bosarge P, Williams L, Turay D, Cachecho R, DeMoya M, Bukur M, Carl J, Kobayashi L, Kaminski S, Beekley A, Gomez M, Skiada D, and the AAST TL-Spine Multicenter Study Group. (2014). *Prospective derivation of a clinical decision rule for thoracolumbar spine evaluation after blunt trauma*. Paper presented at 73rd Annual Meeting of The American Association for the Surgery of Trauma, Philadelphia, PA.

Nicholson K, **Nosanov L,** Bowen K, Kun S, Perez I, Keens T, Shin C. (2014). *Thoracoscopic placement of phrenic nerve pacers for diaphragm pacing in congenital central hypoventilation syndrome*. Paper presented at 45th Annual Conference of the American Pediatric Surgical Association, Phoenix, AZ.

Pontarelli E, **Nosanov L**, Ma I, Pierce J, Kwan K, Mody A. (2014). *Obesity in children does not increase complications in appendicitis*. Paper presented at Academic Surgical Congress, San Diego, CA.

Resnick S, Inaba K, Okoye O, Karamanos E, Skiada D, **Nosanov L,** Demetriades D. (2014). *Resuscitation with warm whole blood: a porcine model*. Paper presented at Annual Conference of American College of Surgeons, Santa Barbara, CA.

Sugarbaker PH, Bijelic L, Ihemelandu C. (2014). *Progress in the surgical management of primary gastrointestinal cancer: a systematic review.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Plastic Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPER

Patel KM, Mantell M, Sosin M, **Ramineni P.** (2014). Chimeric functional latissimus flap transfer to restore ankle dorsiflexion following a traumatic defect of the lower leg: a case report. *Journal of Reconstructive Microsurgery*, 30, 279-282.

Podiatric Surgery

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Fidler C, Saffer A, Leach BC. (2014). *Dermatofibrosarcoma protuberans localized to the heel treated by Mohs micrographic surgery: a case report.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Matai V, Steinberg J. (2014). The use of ICG fluorography in determining level of amputation in the lower extremity: a case study. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Matai V, Steinberg J. (2014). *Necrotizing fasciitis with compartment syndrome resulting from a pedicure: a case study.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Oliver NG, Attinger CE, Steinberg JS, Evans KE, Vieweger D, Kim PJ. (2014). Influence of hallux rigidus on re-amputation in patients with diabetes mellitus following partial hallux amputation. Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Oliver NG, Vieweger D, Steinberg JS, Kim PJ, Attinger CE. (2014). *Influence of hallux rigidus on re-amputation rate following partial hallux amputation in patients with diabetes mellitus*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Robles ER, Tosi LL. (2014). *Medial column duplication in foot of girl with cleidocranial dysplasia: a case report.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Surgical Critical Care

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Pratt AK, **Shah NS**, **Boyce SW**. (2014). Left ventricular assist device management in the ICU. *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, 158-168.

Pratt AK, **Shah NS**, **Boyce SW**. (2014). The authors reply. *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, e534-e535.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Dizon-Dauz A, McCabe P, Kelleher M, Barrett A, Cole C, Degannes C, Sarumi M, Mete M, McCartney P. (2014). Electronic implementation of a sepsis screen and an early warning scoring criteria to identify patients at risk for clinical deterioration: feasibility and outcomes. Poster presented at the National Patient Safety Forum, Orlando, FL.

Dizon-Dauz A, McCabe P, Kelleher M, Barrett A, Cole C, Degannes C, Sarumi M, Mete M, McCartney P. (2014). *Electronic implementation of a sepsis screen and an early warning scoring criteria to identify patients at risk for clinical deterioration: feasibility and outcomes.* Poster presented at the American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.

Dizon-Dauz A, McCabe P, Kelleher M, Barrett A, Cole C, Degannes C, Sarumi M, Mete M, McCartney P. (2014). *Electronic implementation of a sepsis screen and an early warning scoring criteria to identify patients at risk for clinical deterioration: feasibility and outcomes.* Poster presented at the University of the Philippines Nursing Alumni Association International (UPNAAI), 35th Annual Reunion, New York, NY.

Sarumi M, Garner B, Rappaport H, McCabe P, Gutierrez S, Ryan A, Renkema A, Hall M. (2014). *Implementation of a standardized reliable system improves mortality in patients with severe sepsis*. Poster presented at the Critical Care Conference of the Society of Critical Care Medicine, San Francisco, CA.

Transplantation

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Jha RC, Zanello PA, **Nguyen XM**, **Pehlivanova M**, **Johnson LB**, **Fishbein TM**, Shetty K. (2014). Small hepatocellular carcinoma: MRI findings for predicting tumor growth rates. *Academic Radiology*, *21*, 1455-1464.

Khan KM, Desai CS, Mete M, Desale S, Girlanda R, Hawksworth JS, Matsumoto CS, Kaufman SS, Fishbein TM. (2014). Developing trends in the intestinal transplant waitlist. *American Journal of Transplantation*. *14*. 2830-2837.

Matsumoto CS, **Kaufman SS**, Island ER, Kallakury B, Yazigi NA, **Khan KM**, **Fishbein TM**. (2014). Hepatic explant pathology of pediatric intestinal transplant recipients previously treated with omega-3 fatty acid lipid emulsion. *Journal of Pediatrics*, *165*, 59-64.

Matsumoto CS, Zasloff MA, **Fishbein TM**. (2014). Chronic mucosal inflammation/inflammatory bowel disease-like inflammation after intestinal transplantation: where are we now? *Current Opinion in Organ Transplantation*, 19, 276-280.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Orquiza M, Light JA. (2014). Assessing the validity of the Kidney Donor Profile Index (KDPI): the MedStar Washington Hospital Center experience. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Trauma Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

O'Leary EA, **Desale SY**, **Yi WS**, **Yi WS**, **Hynes CF**, **Chandra SK**, **Sava JA**. (2014). Letting the sun set on small bowel obstruction: can a simple risk score tell us when nonoperative care is inappropriate? *American Surgeon*, *80*, 572-579.

Resnick S, Inaba K, Okoye O, **Nosanov L**, Grabo D, Benjamin E, Smith J, Demetriades D. (2014). Impact of smoking on trauma patients. *Turkish Journal of Trauma and Emergency Surgery*, *4*, 248-52.

Yi WS. (2014). Complications are shared experiences. *Bulletin of the American College of Surgeons*, 99, 16, 2014.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Dodd B, Washburn T, Sava JA. (2014). *CT time: a vital measurement in the treatment of moderate to severe head injuries*. Poster presented at the American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.

Hafiz S, Matson A, Sava JA. (2014). *Expense of ED thoracotomy: is temporary return of circulation the culprit?* Poster presented at 73rd Annual American Association for the Surgery of Trauma Conference, Philadelphia, PA.

Hafiz S, Matson A, Sava JA. (2014). *Expense of ED thoracotomy: is return of circulation the culprit?* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Hafiz S, McDonald R, Clavelli-Morales R, Turner M, Gebrehiwot A, McGee J, McDonell V, Hussain S, Gray-Brown V, Olson B, Ricotta JJ . (2014). *Pathway to perioperative efficiency: the surgical inpatient readiness project.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Hafiz S, Zubowicz EA, Sava JA. (2014). *Describing complication of non-therapeutic laparotomy using the comprehensive complication index.* Poster presented at 73 rd Annual American Association for the Surgery of Trauma Conference, Philadelphia, PA.

Zubowicz EA, Hafiz S, Lanka C, Abouassaly C, Ricotta JJ, Sava JA. (2014). Should trauma surgeons perform limb revascularization? Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Zubowicz EA, Hafiz S, Lanka C, Abouassaly C, Ricotta JJ, Sava JA. (2014). *Should trauma surgeons perform limb revascularization?* Poster presented at 73rd Annual American Association for the Surgery of Trauma Conference, Philadelphia, PA.

Vascular Surgery

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Park BD, **Azefor NM**, **Huang CC**, **Ricotta JJ**. (2014). Elective endovascular aneurysm repair in the elderly: trends and outcomes from the nationwide inpatient sample. *Annals of Vascular Surgery*, *28*, 798-807.

Ricotta JJ 2nd, Upchurch GR Jr, Landis GS, Kenwood CT, Siami FS, Tsilimparis N, **Ricotta JJ**, White RA. (2014). The influence of contralateral occlusion on results of carotid interventions from the Society for Vascular Surgery Vascular Registry. *Journal of Vascular Surgery*, *60*, 958-964.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

McDonell V, Hussain S, Gray-Brown V, Olson B, Ricotta JJ. (2014). *Pathway to perioperative efficiency: the surgical inpatient readiness project.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Zubowicz EA, Hafiz S, Lanka C, Abouassaly C, Ricotta JJ, Sava JA. (2014). Should trauma surgeons perform limb revascularization? Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Department of Urology

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Andrews PM, Cooper M, Verbesey J, **Ghasemian S**, Rogalsky D, Moody P, Chen A, Alexandrov P, Wang HW, Chen Y. (2014). Mannitol infusion within 15 min of cross-clamp improves living donor kidney preservation. *Transplantation*, *98*, 893-897.

Vora A, Brodsky R, Nolan J, Ram S, Richter L, Yingling C, Venkatesan K, Ghasemian SR, Hwang JJ, Horton K, Verghese M. (2014). Incidence of postembolization syndrome after complete renal angioinfarction: a single-institution experience over four years. *Scandinavian Journal of Urology, 48,* 245-251.

Vora A, Marchalik D, Nissim HG, Kowalczyk K, Bandi G, McGeagh K, Lynch J, Venkatesan K, Ghasemian R, Hwang JJ, Hwang MV (2014). Multi-institutional outcomes and cost effectiveness of using alvimopan to lower gastrointestinal morbidity after cystectomy and urinary diversion. *Canadian Journal of Urology*, *21*, 7222-7227.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Richter L, Gutman RE, Tefera E, Estep A, **Iglesia C.** (2014). *Generational awareness of erectile dysfunction (ED) and pelvic floor disorders (PFD).* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Vora A, Marchalik D, Rubin R, Luskin J, Hankins R, Krishnan J, Verghese M. (2014). *Metastatic papillary thyroid carcinoma to the prostatic urethra presenting as gross hematuria: case report.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Library

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Heimlich SL. (2014) New and emerging roles for medical librarians. *Journal of Hospital Librarianship*. 14, 24-32.

Jhamnani S, **Patel D**, **Heimlich L**, **King F**, **Walitt B**, **Lindsay J**. (2015). Meta-analysis of the effects of lifestyle modifications on coronary and carotid atherosclerotic burden. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *115*, 268-275.

King F. (2015). The problem with BEAUTY: a medical librarian's perspective. BMJ, 350, h312.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

King F. (2014). *Adopting Koha for use as a local authors catalog.* Poster presented at Mid-Atlantic Chapter Medical Libraries Association, Alexandria, VA.

MedStar Health Research Institute

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Aoun J, Dines V, Stovall DW, Mete M, Nelson CB, Gomez-Lobo V. (2014). In reply. *Obstetrics & Gynecology*, 123, 1357, 2014.

Aoun J, **Dines V**A, Stovall DW, **Mete M**, Nelson CB, **Gomez-Lobo V**. (2014). Effects of age, parity, and device type on complications and discontinuation of intrauterine devices. *Obstetrics & Gynecology*, *123*, 585-592.

Bavry AA, Thomas F, Allison M, Johnson KC, **Howard BV**, et al. (2014). Nonsteroidal anti-inflammatory drugs and cardiovascular outcomes in women: results from the women's health initiative. *Circulation: Cardiovascular Quality & Outcomes.* 7, 603-610.

Begg MD, Crumley G, Fair AM, Martina CA, McCormack WT, Merchant C, Patino-Sutton CM, **Umans JG.** (2014). Approaches to preparing young scholars for careers in interdisciplinary team science. *Journal of Investigative Medicine*, *62*, 14-25.

Canepa M, Malti O, **David M**, AlGhatrif M, et al. (2014). Prevalence, clinical correlates, and functional impact of subaortic ventricular septal bulge (from the Baltimore Longitudinal Study of Aging). *American Journal of Cardiology*, *114*, 796-802.

DeJong G, **Hsieh CH**, **Brown P**, Smout RJ, Horn SD, Ballard P, **Bouchard T.** (2014). Factors associated with pressure ulcer risk in spinal cord injury rehabilitation. *American Journal of Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation*, 93, 971-986.

Delahanty LM, Pan Q, Jablonski KA, **Aroda VR**, Watson KE, Bray GA, Kahn SE, Florez JC, Perreault L, Franks PW, Diabetes Prevention Program Research Group . (2014). Effects of weight loss, weight cycling, and weight loss maintenance on diabetes incidence and change in cardiometabolic traits in the Diabetes Prevention Program. *Diabetes Care*, *37*, 2738-2745.

Drassinower D, **Timofeev J**, **Huang CC**, Benson JE, **Driggers RW**, **Landy HJ**. (2014). Accuracy of clinically estimated fetal weight in pregnancies complicated by diabetes mellitus and obesity. *American Journal of Perinatology*, *31*, 31-37.

Ferrara LA, **Wang H**, **Umans JG**, Franceschini N, Jolly S, Lee ET, Yeh J, Devereux RB, **Howard BV**, de Simone G. (2014). Serum uric acid does not predict incident metabolic syndrome in a population with high prevalence of obesity. *Nutrition Metabolism & Cardiovascular Diseases*, *24*, 1360-1364.

Franceschini N, Haack K, Almasy L, Laston S, Lee ET, Best LG, Fabsitz RR, MacCluer JW, **Howard BV**, **Umans JG**, Cole SA. (2014). Generalization of associations of kidney-related genetic loci to American Indians. *Clinical Journal of The American Society of Nephrology: CJASN*, *9*, 150-158.

Franceschini N, Hu Y, Reiner AP, Buyske S, Nalls M, Yanek LR, Li Y, Hindorff LA, Cole SA, **Howard BV**, et al. (2014). Prospective associations of coronary heart disease loci in African Americans using the MetaboChip: the PAGE study. *PLoS ONE [Electronic Resource]*, *9*, e113203, 2014.

Fretts AM, **Howard BV**, McKnight B, Duncan GE, Beresford SA, **Mete M**, et al. (2014). Life's Simple 7 and incidence of diabetes among American Indians: the Strong Heart Family Study. *Diabetes Care*, *37*, 2240-2245.

Ghassemi P, **Travis TE**, **Moffatt LT**, **Shupp JW**, **Ramella-Roman JC**. (2014). A polarized multispectral imaging system for quantitative assessment of hypertrophic scars. *Biomedical Optics Express*, *5*, 3337-3354.

Howard BV, Metzger JS, Koller KR, Jolly SE, Asay ED, **Wang H**, Wolfe AW, Hopkins SE, Kaufmann C, Raymer TW, Trimble B, Provost EM, Ebbesson SO, Austin MA, **Howard WJ**, **Umans JG**, Boyer BB. (2014). All-cause, cardiovascular, and cancer mortality in western Alaska Native people: western Alaska Tribal Collaborative for Health (WATCH). *American Journal of Public Health*, 104, 1334-1340.

- **Jha RC**, Zanello PA, **Nguyen XM**, **Pehlivanova M**, **Johnson LB**, **Fishbein TM**, Shetty K. (2014). Small hepatocellular carcinoma: MRI findings for predicting tumor growth rates. *Academic Radiology*, *21*, 1455-1464.
- **Jonklaas J**, **Sathasivam A**, **Wang H**, Finigan D, Soldin OP, **Burman KD**, Soldin SJ. (2014). 3,3'-diiodothyronine concentrations in hospitalized or thyroidectomized patients: results from a pilot study. *Endocrine Practice*, *20*, 797-807.
- **Jonklaas J**, Sathasivam A, **Wang H**, Gu J, **Burman KD**, Soldin SJ. (2014). Total and free thyroxine and triiodothyronine: measurement discrepancies, particularly in inpatients. *Clinical Biochemistry*, *47*, 1272-1278.
- Khan KM, Desai CS, Mete M, Desale S, Girlanda R, Hawksworth JS, Matsumoto CS, Kaufman SS, Fishbein TM. (2014). Developing trends in the intestinal transplant waitlist. *American Journal of Transplantation*, *14*, 2830-2837.
- Khorjekar GR, Van Nostrand D, Garcia C, O'Neil J, Moreau S, Atkins FB, Mete M, Orquiza MH, Burman KD, Wartofsky L. (2014). Do negative 124l pretherapy positron emission tomography scans in patients with elevated serum thyroglobulin levels predict negative 131l posttherapy scans? *Thyroid*, *24*, 1394-1399.
- Korman LY, Haddad NG, Metz DC, Brandt LJ, Benjamin SB, Lazerow SK, Miller HL, **Mete M**, Patel M, Egorov V. (2014). Effect of propofol anesthesia on force application during colonoscopy. *Gastrointestinal Endoscopy*, *79*, 657-662.
- **Lassance-Soares RM**, **Sood S**, Chakraborty N, **Jhamnani S**, **Aghili N**, **Nashin H**, Hammamieh R, Jett M, **Epstein SE**, **Burnett MS**. (2014). Chronic stress impairs collateral blood flow recovery in aged mice. *Journal of Cardiovascular Translational Research*, *7*, 749-755.
- Lee CK, **Tefera E**, **Colice G**. (2014). The effect of obesity on outcomes in mechanically ventilated patients in a medical intensive care unit. *Respiration*, *87*, 219-226.
- **Lewis VR**, **Clark L**, **Benda N**, **Hardwick MJ**. (2014). Reducing healthcare-associated infections in an ambulatory dialysis unit: Identification and alignment of work system factors. *American Journal of Infection Control*, *42*, S284-S290.
- **Lipinski MJ**, **Escarcega RO**, D'Ascenzo F, **Magalhaes MA**, **Baker NC**, **Torguson R**, **Chen F**...[**Epstein SE**]...[**Waksman R**] et al. (2014). A systematic review and collaborative meta-analysis to determine the incremental value of copeptin for rapid rule-out of acute myocardial infarction. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *113*, 1581-1591.
- Magalhaes MA, Lipinski MJ, Minha S, Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Ota H, Rodriguez-Weisson JF, Torguson R, Wang Z, Hellinga D, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Aortic valve ChromaFlo: a feasibility study of aortic regurgitation and effective annular aortic area assessment in a porcine model. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 156-159.
- Makinen VP, Civelek M, Meng Q, Zhang B ... [Zhu J]... [Epstein SE], et al. Coronary ARtery DIsease Genome-Wide Replication And Meta-Analysis (CARDIoGRAM) Consortium. (2014). Integrative genomics reveals novel molecular pathways and gene networks for coronary artery disease. *PLoS Genetics*, 10, e1004502, 2014.

Maunsell E, Goss PE, Chlebowski RT, Ingle JN, Ales-Martinez JE, Sarto GE, Fabian CJ, Pujol P, Ruiz A, Cooke AL, Hendrix S, **Thayer DW**, et al. (2014). Quality of life in MAP.3 (Mammary Prevention 3): a randomized, placebo-controlled trial evaluating exemestane for prevention of breast cancer. *Journal of Clinical Oncology*, *32*, 1427-1436.

Maurer J, **Harris KM.** (2014). Issuance of patient reminders for influenza vaccination by US-based primary care physicians during the first year of universal influenza vaccination recommendations. *American Journal of Public Health*, *104*, e60-e62.

Parikh L, Timofeev J, Singh J, Sullivan S, Huang CC, Landy HJ, Driggers RW. (2014). Racial disparities in maternal and neonatal outcomes in HIV-1 positive mothers. *American Journal of Perinatology*, *31*, 513-520.

Park BD, **Azefor NM**, **Huang CC**, **Ricotta JJ**. (2014). Elective endovascular aneurysm repair in the elderly: trends and outcomes from the nationwide inpatient sample. *Annals of Vascular Surgery*, *28*, 798-807.

Perreault L, Temprosa M, Mather KJ, Horton E, Kitabchi A, Larkin M, Montez MG, **Thayer D**, et al., Diabetes Prevention Program Research Group (2014). Regression from prediabetes to normal glucose regulation is associated with reduction in cardiovascular risk: results from the Diabetes Prevention Program outcomes study. *Diabetes Care*, *37*, 2622-2631.

Popoveniuc G, Chandra T, **Sud A**, **Sharma M**, Blackman MR, **Burman KD**, **Mete M**, **Desale S**, **Wartofsky L.** (2014). A diagnostic scoring system for myxedema coma. *Endocrine Practice*, *20*, 808-817.

Reinisch W, Travis S, Hanauer S, **Wang H**, **Shara NM**, Harris MS. (2014). AST-120 (spherical carbon adsorbent) in the treatment of perianal fistulae in mild-to-moderate Crohn's disease: FHAST-1, a phase 3, multicenter, placebo-controlled study. *Inflammatory Bowel Diseases*, *20*, 872-881.

Rosenson RS, **Brewer HB**, Rader DJ. (2014). Lipoproteins as biomarkers and therapeutic targets in the setting of acute coronary syndrome. *Circulation Research*, *114*, 1880-1889.

Rosenstock J, Fonseca VA, Gross JL, **Ratner RE**, et al., Harmony 6 Study Group. (2014). Advancing basal insulin replacement in type 2 diabetes inadequately controlled with insulin glargine plus oral agents: a comparison of adding albiglutide, a weekly GLP-1 receptor agonist, versus thrice-daily prandial insulin lispro. *Diabetes Care*, 37, 2317-2325.

Rosenstock J, Hanefeld M, Shamanna P, Min KW, Boka G, Miossec P, Zhou T, Muehlen-Bartmer I, **Ratner RE**. (2014). Beneficial effects of once-daily lixisenatide on overall and postprandial glycemic levels without significant excess of hypoglycemia in type 2 diabetes inadequately controlled on a sulfonylurea with or without metformin (GetGoal-S). *Journal of Diabetes & its Complications*, *28*, 386-392.

Ryckman KK, Rillamas-Sun E, Spracklen CN, Wallace RB, Garcia L, Tylavsky FA, **Howard BV**, et al. (2014). Ethnic differences in the relationship between birth weight and type 2 diabetes mellitus in postmenopausal women. *Diabetes & Metabolism*, *40*, 379-385.

Ryu RJ, Eyal S, Kaplan HG, Akbarzadeh A, Hays K, Puhl K, Easterling TR, Berg SL, Scorsone KA, Feldman EM, **Umans JG**, **Miodovnik M**, Hebert MF. (2014). Pharmacokinetics of doxorubicin in pregnant women. *Cancer Chemotherapy & Pharmacology*, *73*, 789-797.

Santos M, Systrom D, **Epstein SE**, John A, **Ruiz G**, Landzberg MJ, Opotowsky AR. (2014). Impaired exercise capacity following atrial septal defect closure: an invasive study of the right heart and pulmonary circulation. *Pulmonary Circulation*, *4*, 630-637.

Sorensen MD, Chi T, **Shara NM**, Wang H, et al. (2014). Activity, energy intake, obesity, and the risk of incident kidney stones in postmenopausal women: a report from the Women's Health Initiative. *Journal of the American Society of Nephrology*, *25*, 362-369.

Sorensen MD, Hsi RS, Chi T, Shara N, Wactawski-Wende J, Kahn AJ, **Wang H**, Hou L, Stoller ML, Women's Health Initiative Writing Group. (2014). Dietary intake of fiber, fruit and vegetables decreases the risk of incident kidney stones in women: a Women's Health Initiative report. *Journal of Urology*, *192*, 1694-1699.

Tripathy D, Clement SC, Schwenke DC, Banerji M, Bray GA, Buchanan TA, Gastaldelli A, Henry RR, Kitabchi AE, Mudaliar S, **Ratner RE**, et al. (2014). Baseline adiponectin levels do not influence the response to pioglitazone in ACT NOW. *Diabetes Care*, *37*, 1706-1711.

Voruganti VS, Franceschini N, Haack K, Laston S, MacCluer JW, **Umans JG**, et al., Cole SA (2014). Replication of the effect of SLC2A9 genetic variation on serum uric acid levels in American Indians. *European Journal of Human Genetics*, *22*, 938-943.

Zhao J, Zhu Y, Uppal K, Tran VT, Yu T, Lin J, Matsuguchi T, Blackburn E, Jones D, Lee ET, **Howard BV** (2014). Metabolic profiles of biological aging in American Indians: the Strong Heart Family Study. *Aging*, *6*, 176-186.

Zhu Y, Yang J, Li S, Cole SA, Haack K, **Umans JG**, Franceschini N, **Howard BV**, Lee ET, Zhao J (2014). Genetic variants in nicotinic acetylcholine receptor genes jointly contribute to kidney function in American Indians: the Strong Heart Family Study. *Journal of Hypertension*, *32*, 1042-1048.

Zhu Y, Yang J, Yeh F, Cole SA, Haack K, Lee ET, **Howard BV**, Zhao J (2014). Joint association of nicotinic acetylcholine receptor variants with abdominal obesity in American Indians: the Strong Heart Family Study. *PLoS ONE [Electronic Resource]*, *9*, e102220.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Aroda V, Desale S, St. Clair C, Janas J, **Merenstein D**, **Basch P, Ratner RE, Shara N.** (2014). *Utilization of electronic health records (EHRs) to evaluate prediabetes and diabetes screening guidelines.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Aroda V, Vigersky RA, **Desale S**, Chellappa M, Crum VG, **Thayer DW**, Walker MS, **Ratner RE**. (2014). *A randomized clinical trial of basal insulin detemir compared with exenatide in participants with type 2 diabetes failing oral therapy*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

- **Asch FM,** Weinsaft J, Devereux R, Roman M. (2014). *Incidence and structural predictors of aortic dissection among patients with genetically mediated aortic aneurysms Multicenter follow-up results from the genTAC (National Registry of Genetically Triggered Thoracic Aortic Aneurysms). Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.*
- **Asch FM, Weissman NJ, Weigold WG, Weissman G.** (2014). The need for standardized methods for measuring the aorta: experience from the National Registry of Genetically Triggered Thoracic Aortic Aneurysms (GenTAC). Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- Baker NC, Bayati M, Torguson R, Mack K, Rappaport H, Horvitz E, Waksman R. (2014). Identifying patients at high risk for readmission following treatment for acute myocardial infarction: a data-centric approach. Poster presented at American Heart Association 2014 Scientific Sessions, Chicago, IL.
- Baker NC, Escarcega RO, Lipinski MJ, Magalhaes MA, Minha S, Torguson R, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Suddath WO, Waksman R. (2014). Current periprocedural myocardial infarction definitions are not surrogates for catheterization lab quality or clinical trial endpoints. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Baker NC, Lipinski MJ, Escarcega RO, Magalhaes MA, Minh S, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Current periprocedural myocardial infarction definitions are not surrogates for catheterization lab quality or clinical trial endpoints. Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD
- **Battista AL, Sheridan K.** (2014). A descriptive analysis of enacted learning within complex scenario-based simulations. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Bikas A, Burman K, Desale S, Mete M, Wartofsky L, Van Nostrand D.** (2015). *Effects of dosimetry-guided 131I therapy for metastatic differentiated thyroid cancer on complete blood counts.* Presented at 97th Annual Meeting of the Endocrine Society, San Diego, CA.
- **Bikas A,** Jensen K, Costello J, Patel A, **Burman K,** Vasko V. (2014). *Expression of organic cation transporter 1 (OCT1) in medullary thyroid cancer*. Poster presented at 84th Annual Meeting of the American Thyroid Association, Coronado, CA.
- **Bikas A,** Jensen K, Costello J, Patel A, **Burman K,** Vasko V. (2015). *Glucose concentration underlies the efficacy of treatment with metformin in thyroid cancer cells.* Presented at 97th Annual Meeting of the Endocrine Society, San Diego, CA.
- Bikas A, Kundra P, Wexler J, Mete M, Desale S, Wray L, Barett C, Clark B, Wartofsky L, Burman K. (2015). Phase II clinical trial of sunitinib as adjunctive treatment in patients with advanced differentiated thyroid cancer. Presented at 97th Annual Meeting of the Endocrine Society, San Diego, CA.
- Boyle A, Reddy UM, Landy HJ, Huang CC, Driggers RW, Laughon SK. (2014). *Primary cesarean delivery in the United States*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

- Boyle A, Timofeev J, Clark-Ganheart CA, Halscott T, Desale S, Driggers RW. (2014). Weight gain: a modifiable risk factor for primary cesarean delivery. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Boyle A, Timofeev J, Feghali M, Desale S, Driggers RW, Miodovnik M.** (2014). Weight gain in pregnancy and neonatal birth weight. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Boyle A, Timofeev J, Feghali M, Desale S, Miodovnik M, Driggers RW.** (2014). *Maternal obesity and the risk of postpartum hemorrhage.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Boyle A, Timofeev J, Halscott T, Desale S, Driggers RW, Ramsey PS.** (2014). *Is 40 the new 30? Pregnancy outcomes by degree of weight gain among obesity subclasses.* Abstract presented at American College of Obstetricians and Gynecologists Annual Clinical Meeting, Chicago, IL.
- **Boyle A, Timofeev J, Halscott T, Desale S, Driggers RW, Ramsey PS.** (2014). *Is 40 the new 30? Pregnancy outcomes by degree of weight gain among obesity subclasses.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Choudhary C, Wartofsky L, Tefera E, Burman KD.** (2014). Evaluation of thyroid bed nodules on ultrasonography after total thyroidectomy: risk for loco-regional recurrence of thyroid cancer. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Clark-Ganheart CA**, **Reddy UM**, Kominiarek MA, **Huang CC**, **Landy HJ**, **Laughon K**. (2014). *The optimal delivery approach for obese women*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Clark-Ganheart C, Timofeev J, Boyle A, Tefera E, Smith S, Driggers R, Ramsey P. (2014). *Vigorous neonates with acidemia at term.* Abstract presented at Society of Gynecologic Investigation, Florence, Italy.
- Dizon-Dauz A, McCabe P, Kelleher M, Barrett A, Cole C, Degannes C, Sarumi M, Mete M, McCartney P. (2014). Electronic implementation of a sepsis screen and an early warning scoring criteria to identify patients at risk for clinical deterioration: feasibility and outcomes. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- Escarcega RO, Lipinski ML, Magalhaes MA, Baker NC, Minha S, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). *Mortality in patients requiring pacemaker implantation following transcatheter aortic valve replacement: insights from a systematic review and meta-analysis.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Geboy AG, Mahajan S, Fleming IC, Daly AP, Sewell CF, Cole CA, Cho WK, Fishbein DA. (2014). Hepatitis C virus birth cohort testing and linkage to care (HepTLC) in a large Washington DC medical center. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Goyal M**, Dall T, Tainsh V, **Tefera E**, Gaieski DF, Grossestreuer A. (2014). *Initial cardiac rhythm and presence of pulse on ED arrival are associated with survival rates in patients who suffer out of*

hospital cardiac arrest. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Hardwick M, Clark L, Natalie Benda N, Vicki Lewis V. (2014). Ambulatory dialysis unit surface decontamination: roles for enhanced environmental service resources and antimicrobial surfaces. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Lipinski M, Torguson R, Chen F, Satler LF, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). WBC count at discharge is a strong predictor of all-cause mortality in patients with acute coronary syndrome that underwent percutaneous coronary intervention. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Magalhaes Pereira MA, Lipinski MJ, Minha S, Rodriguez-Weisson JF, Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Torguson R, Hellinga D, Wang Z, Okubagzi P, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard A, Waksman R. (2014). Aortic valve ChromaFlo: filling the gap of annular area and paravalvular aortic leak assessment. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Magalhaes Pereira MA, Minha S, Chen F, Torguson R, Omar AF, Escarcega RO, Lipinski MJ, Baker NC, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). *Clinical presentation and outcomes of coronary in-stent restenosis across three stent generations.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Magee M, Nassar C, Mete M, White K, Dubin J. (2014). The synergy to control emergency department hyperglycemia in Type 2 Diabetes Project: STEP-Diabetes. Abstract presented at American Diabetes Association Scientific Sessions, San Francisco, CA.

Minha S, Magalhaes M, Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Okubagzi P, Corso P, Pendyala L, Ota H, Al Fazir O, Tian W, Lhermusier T, Ben-Dor I, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Satler LF, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Does prior coronary artery bypass grafting surgery impacts outcome in patient undergoing transcatheter aortic valve replacement? Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Minha S, Magalhaes M, Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Okubagzi P, Chen F, Al Fazir O, Ota H, Pendyala L, Tian W, Lhermusier T, Ben-Dor I, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). The impact of diabetes mellitus on outcome of patients undergoing trans-catheter aortic valve replacement. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Miranne JM, Marek T, Mete M, Iglesia, CB. (2014). The association of vaginal wind and abdominal striae with pelvic organ prolapse. Abstract presented at 40th Annual Society of Gynecologic Surgeons Scientific Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.

Miranne JM, Marek TM, Mete M, Iglesia CB. (2014). *The association of vaginal wind and abdominal striae with pelvic organ prolapse.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Miranne JM, **Marek T**, **Mete M**, **Iglesia CB**. (2014). *The effect of pelvic reconstructive surgery on vaginal wind*. Poster presented at *43rd* American Association of Gynecologic Laparoscopists Global Congress on Minimally Invasive Gynecology Vancouver, BC.

- **Miranne JM**, **Marek TM**, **Mete M**, **Iglesia CB**. (2014). *The effect of pelvic reconstructive surgery on vaginal wind*. Paper presented at 43rd AAGL Global Congress of Minimally Invasive Gynecology, Vancouver, British Columbia. *Journal of Minimally Invasive Gynecology*, 25, 549-550.
- Miranne JM, Marek TM, Mete M, Iglesia CB. (2014). The effect of pelvic reconstructive surgery on vaginal wind. [Poster] Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery, 20, S189.
- **Nasabzadeh TJ,** Tsai HT, **Tefera E,** Venna S, Potosky A, Atkins MB, **Jang S.** (2014). *Trends and variations in the use of adjuvant immunotherapy for stage III melanoma in the US population.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Parker SH, Sava J**, Burd R. (2014). *Understanding patterns of team coordination in trauma resuscitation*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- Pearson C, McCabe P, Hufford K, Moriarty-Poole K, Oh E, Borsz K, Saur D, Wills K, Guzzetta C, Mete M. (2014). Feasibility and safety of implementing a MICU short-term intubation nursing swallow screen following extubation of patients who have been intubated < 48 hours: an evidence-based practice project. Paper and poster presented at American Association of Critical Care Nurses (AACN) National Teaching Institute (NTI), Denver, CO.
- Pendyala LK, Loh JP, Thibault L, Minha S, Torguson R, Chen F, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Does baseline hematocrit influence the assays of on-treatment platelet reactivity to clopidogrel? Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Purvey P, Leventakos K, Munjoma MS, Sherman MJ, Desale S, Herbolsheimer PM. (2014). The effect of denosumab on kidney function in patients with advanced breast cancer with bone metastases previously treated with zoledronic acid. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Richter LA,** Janni M, Boileau J, **Tefera E, Iglesia CB.** (2014). *Intra-operative ureteral kinking during uterosacral ligament suspension.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Richter LA**, Janni M, Boileau J, **Tefera E, Iglesia CB**. (2014). *Intra-operative ureteral kinking during uterosacral ligament suspension*. [Poster] *Female Pelvic Medicine & Reconstructive Surgery*, 20, S311.
- **Richter L, Gutman RE, Tefera E**, Estep A, **Iglesia C.** (2014). *Generational awareness of erectile dysfunction (ED) and pelvic floor disorders (PFD).* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Richter LA, Park A, Boileau J, Janni M, Desale S, Iglesia CB.** (2015). Does pelvic organ prolapse quantification exam (POPQ) D-point predict uterosacral ligament suspension outcomes? Abstract presented at Society of Urodynamics and Female Pelvic Medicine and Reconstructive Surgery Winter Meeting, Scottsdale, AZ.
- Ryan A, Guzzetta C, DiPhillips R, Mete M. (2014). Perceptions regarding routine care delivered after a written do not resuscitate order differ between ICU providers and attending surgeons in an

open surgical intensive care unit. Paper presented at MedStar Health Nursing Research & EBP Conference, Baltimore, MD.

Tian W, Torguson R, Omar AF, Ota H, Pendyala L, Lhermusier T, Minha S, Baker N, De Magalhaes Pereira M, Escarcega Alarcon R. (2014). Comparison of rotational atherectomy versus cutting balloon angioplasty followed by stent implantation for the treatment of native de novo lesions. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Travis TE, Ghassemi P, **Prindeze NJ**, **Moffatt LT**, Ramella-Roman JC, **Shupp JW**. (2014). *Matrix metalloproteinase-7 is present early in hypertrophic wound healing and differentially regulated in scar treated with pressure*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Travis TE, Johnson LS, Moffatt LT, Subramanian R, Shupp JW. (2014). *Organ donation from burn-injured patients-a national perspective*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Trotman G, Taylor J, Butler-Pres K, Desale S, Gomez-Lobo V.. (2014). *Post-operative outcomes in minilaparotomy vs. laparoscopy in the management of benign adnexal pathology.* Abstract presented at North American Society for Pediatric and Adolescent Gynecology 28th Annual Clinical & Research Meeting, Philadelphia, PA.

Yurteri-Kaplan L, Zhu X, **Iglesia C, Gutman R, Sokol A,** Paquet V, **Park A.** (2014). *The ergonomics of vaginal surgeons: opportunities to advance the science from awkward straining to optimal positioning.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Yurteri-Kaplan L, Jo D, Ortiz R, Moffat L, Diamond M, **Iglesia CB, Shupp J.** (2014). *Inflammatory markers associated with transvaginal synthetic mesh.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

MedStar Heart and Vascular Institute

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Abbara S; Adams CD; Albert N; Anderson JL...[Taylor AJ] et al. (2014)
ASA/ACCF/AHA/AANN/AANS/ACR/ASNR/CNS/SAIP/SCAI/SIR/SNIS/SVM/SVS guideline on the management of patients with extracranial carotid and vertebral artery disease: executive summary: a report of the American College of Cardiology Foundation/American Heart Association Task Force on Practice Guidelines, and the American Stroke Association, American Association of Neuroscience Nurses, American Association of Neurological Surgeons, American College of Radiology, American Society of Neuroradiology, Congress of Neurological Surgeons, Society of Atherosclerosis Imaging and Prevention, Society for Cardiovascular Angiography and Interventions, Society of Interventional Radiology, Society of NeuroInterventional Surgery, Society for Vascular Medicine, and Society for Vascular Surgery. Developed in collaboration with the American Academy of Neurology and Society of Cardiovascular Computed Tomography. Catheterization & Cardiovascular Interventions, 81, E76-123.

- Badr S, Kitabata H, Torguson R, Chen F, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R, Bernardo NL. (2014). Incidence and correlates in the development of iatrogenic femoral pseudoaneurysm after percutaneous coronary interventions. *Journal of Interventional Cardiology*, 27, 212-216.
- Baker NC, Escarcega RO, Magalhaes MA, Lipinski MJ, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Safety of eptifibatide when added to bivalirudin during ST-segment elevation myocardial infarction. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 278-283.
- Baker NC, Lipinski MJ, Escarcega RO, Magalhaes MA, Minha S, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Definitions of periprocedural myocardial infarction as surrogates for catheterization laboratory quality or clinical trial end points. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *113*, 1326-1330.
- **Baker NC**, **Lipinski MJ**, **Lhermusier T**, **Waksman R**. (2014). Overview of the 2014 Food and Drug Administration Cardiovascular and Renal Drugs Advisory Committee meeting about vorapaxar. *Circulation*, *130*, 1287-1294.
- **Baker NC**, **Waksman R.** (2014). Editorial: renal sympathetic denervation: a true lack of efficacy, or the victim of a "perfect storm"? *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 61-62.
- **Barac A.** (2014). Yet another player in the cardio-oncology conundrum? Deciphering the role of FLT3. *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, 63, 1020-1021.
- Barbash IM, Minha S, Ben-Dor I, Dvir D, Magalhaes MA, Torguson R, Okubagzi P, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Relation of preprocedural assessment of myocardial contractility reserve on outcomes of aortic stenosis patients with impaired left ventricular function undergoing transcatheter aortic valve implantation. *American Journal of Cardiology, 113*, 1536-1542.
- Barbash IM, Minha S, Gallino R, Lager RA, Badr S, Loh JP, Kitabata H, Pendyala LK, Torguson R, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Operator learning curve for transradial percutaneous coronary interventions: implications for the initiation of a transradial access program in contemporary US practice. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, 15, 195-199.
- Barbash IM, Minha S, Torguson R, Ben-Dor I, Badr S, Loh JP, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Long-term safety and efficacy of the everolimus-eluting stent compared to first-generation drug-eluting stents in contemporary clinical practice. *Journal of Invasive Cardiology, 26,* 154-160.
- Bayati M, Braverman M, **Gillam M**, **Mack KM**, **Ruiz G**, **Smith MS**, Horvitz E. (2014). Data-driven decisions for reducing readmissions for heart failure: general methodology and case study. *PLoS ONE [Electronic Resource]*, *9*, e109264.
- **Ben-Dor I, Malik R, Minha S, Goldstein SA, Wang Z, Magalhaes MA, Weissman G, Okubagzi PG, Torguson R, Lindsay J, Satler LF, Pichard AD**, Ben-Shlomo Y, Spears M, Boustred C, May M, Anderson SG, Benjamin EJ, Boutouyrie P, Cameron J, Chen CH, Cruickshank JK, Hwang SJ, Lakatta EG, Laurent S, Maldonado J, Mitchell GF, **Najjar SS**, et al. (2014). Aortic pulse wave velocity improves cardiovascular event prediction: an individual participant meta-analysis of prospective observational data from 17,635 subjects. *Journal of the American College of Cardiology, 63,* 636-646.

- Beohar N, Whisenant B, Kirtane AJ, Leon MB, Tuzcu EM, Makkar R, Svensson LG, Miller DC, Smith CR, **Pichard AD**, et al. (2014). The relative performance characteristics of the logistic European System for Cardiac Operative Risk Evaluation score and the Society of Thoracic Surgeons score in the Placement of Aortic Transcatheter Valves trial. *Journal of Thoracic & Cardiovascular Surgery*, 148, 2830-2837.
- **Campia U**, **Matuskey LA**, Tesauro M, Cardillo C, **Panza JA**. (2014). PPAR activation does not affect endothelin activity in non-diabetic patients with hypertension or hypercholesterolemia. *Atherosclerosis*, 234, 436-440.
- **Campia U**, Tesauro M, Di Daniele N, Cardillo C. (2014). The vascular endothelin system in obesity and type 2 diabetes: pathophysiology and therapeutic implications. *Life Sciences*, *118*, 149-155.
- Cerqueira MD, **Weissman NJ.** (2014). Cardiovascular imaging physician certification in the era of multimodality imaging. *Jacc: Cardiovascular Imaging*, *7*, 112-116.
- Cheng A, Zhang Y, Blasco-Colmenares E, Dalal D, Butcher B, Norgard S, **Eldadah ZA**, et al. (2014). Protein biomarkers identify patients unlikely to benefit from primary prevention implantable cardioverter defibrillators: findings from the Prospective Observational Study of Implantable Cardioverter Defibrillators (PROSE-ICD). *Circulation: Arrhythmia and Electrophysiology, 7*, 1084-1091.
- **Choi AD**, **Joly JM**, Chen MY, **Weigold WG**. (2014). Physiologic evaluation of ischemia using cardiac CT: current status of CT myocardial perfusion and CT fractional flow reserve. *Journal of cardiovascular computed tomography*, *8*, 272-281.
- **Choi AD**, **Moles V**, **Fuisz AR**, **Weissman G**. (2014) Cardiac magnetic resonance in myocarditis from adult onset Still's disease successfully treated with anakinra. *International Journal of Cardiology*, 172, e225-e227.
- Cobey FC, Ferreira RG, Naseem TM, Lessin J, England M, D'Ambra MN, Shernan SK, Mackensen GB, **Goldstein SA**, Augoustides JG. (2014). Anesthetic and perioperative considerations for transapical transcatheter aortic valve replacement. *Journal of Cardiothoracic & Vascular Anesthesia*, *28*, 1087-1099.
- Cohen MS, **Weissman NJ.** (2014). Cardiovascular imaging in the pediatric population. *JACC:* Cardiovascular Imaging, 7, 438-440.
- **Dvir D**, Genereux P, **Barbash IM**, Kodali S, **Ben-Dor I**, Williams M, **Torguson R**, Kirtane AJ, **Minha S**, **Badr S**, **Pendyala LK**, **Loh JP**, **Okubagzi PG**, **Fields JN**, Xu K, **Chen F**, Hahn RT, **Satler LF**, Smith C, **Pichard AD**, Leon MB, **Waksman R**. (2014). Acquired thrombocytopenia after transcatheter aortic valve replacement: clinical correlates and association with outcomes. *European Heart Journal*, *35*, 2663-2671.
- **Dvir D**, **Kitabata H**, **Barbash IM**, **Minha S**, **Badr S**, **Loh JP**, **Chen F**, **Torguson R**, **Waksman R**. (2014). In vivo evaluation of axial integrity of coronary stents using intravascular ultrasound: Insights on longitudinal stent deformation. *Catheterization & Cardiovascular Interventions*, *84*, 397-405.

Dvir D, Webb JG, Bleiziffer S, Pasic M, **Waksman R**, et al. Valve-in-Valve International Data Registry Investigators (2014). Transcatheter aortic valve implantation in failed bioprosthetic surgical valves. *JAMA*, *312*, 162-170.

Englberger L, Carrel TP, Doss M, Sadowski J, Bartus K, Eckstein FF, **Asch FM**, Martens S. (2014). Clinical performance of a sutureless aortic bioprosthesis: five-year results of the 3f Enable long-term follow-up study. *Journal of Thoracic & Cardiovascular Surgery*, *148*, 1681-1687.

Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Lipinski MJ, Magalhaes MA, Minha S, Omar AF, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Current application and bioavailability of drug-eluting stents. *Expert Opinion on Drug Delivery*, *11*, 689-709.

Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Magalhaes MA, Lipinski MJ, Minha S, Torguson R, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Suddath WO, Waksman R. (2014). Safety and efficacy of everolimus-eluting stents compared with first-generation drug-eluting stents in patients undergoing primary percutaneous coronary intervention. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 334-339.

Escarcega RO, Lipinski MJ, Magalhaes MA, Baker NC, Minha S, Okubagzi PG, Torguson R, Chen F, Ben-Dor I, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2015). Impact of blood transfusions on short- and long-term mortality in patients who underwent transcatheter aortic valve implantation. *American Journal of Cardiology*, 115, 93-99.

Escarcega RO, Magalhaes MA, Lipinski MJ, Baker NC, Minha S, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Mortality in patients requiring pacemaker implantation following transcatheter aortic valve replacement: insights from a systematic review and meta-analysis. *International Journal of Cardiology, 174,* 207-208.

Escarcega RO, Mathur M, Franco JJ, Alkhouli M, et al. (2014). Nonatherosclerotic obstructive vascular diseases of the mesenteric and renal arteries. *Clinical Cardiology*, *37*, 700-706.

Escarcega RO, **Waksman R**. (2014). Superior survival with transcatheter core valve over surgery in high-risk patients with aortic stenosis: good news for the Heart Team. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 191-192.

Escarcega RO, **Waksman R.** (2014). Overview of the 2014 Food and Drug Administration Circulatory System Devices Panel meeting regarding the Lutonix drug coated balloon. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 402-407.

Fatemi O, **Yuriditsky E**, Tsioufis C, Tsachris D, et al. (2014). Impact of intensive glycemic control on the incidence of atrial fibrillation and associated cardiovascular outcomes in patients with type 2 diabetes mellitus (from the Action to Control Cardiovascular Risk in Diabetes Study). *American Journal of Cardiology*, 114, 1217-1222.

Ferrari VA, Whitman B, Blankenship JC, Budoff MJ, Costa M, **Weissman NJ**, Cerqueira MD, ACC Imaging Council. (2014). Cardiovascular imaging payment and reimbursement systems: understanding the past and present in order to guide the future. *JACC: Cardiovascular Imaging*, 7, 324-332.

Gibson CM, Krucoff M, Kirtane AJ, Rao SV, Mackall JA, Matthews R, Saba S, **Waksman R**, Holmes D. (2014). Design and rationale of the ANALYZE ST study: a prospective,

nonrandomized, multicenter ST monitoring study to detect acute coronary syndrome events in implantable cardioverter-defibrillator patients. *American Heart Journal*, *168*, 424-429.

Giordana F, D'Ascenzo F, Nijhoff F, Moretti C, D'Amico M, Biondi Zoccai G, Sinning JM, Nickenig G, Van Mieghem NM, Chieffo A, Dumonteil N, Tchetche D, **Barbash IM**, **Waksman R**, et al. (2014). Meta-analysis of predictors of all-cause mortality after transcatheter aortic valve implantation. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *114*, 1447-1455.

Greason KL, Mathew V, Suri RM, Holmes DR, Rihal CS, McAndrew T, Xu K, Mack M, Webb JG, **Pichard AD**, et al. (2014). Transcatheter versus surgical aortic valve replacement in patients with prior coronary artery bypass graft operation: a PARTNER trial subgroup analysis. *Annals of Thoracic Surgery*, 98, 1-7.

Han JK, Koo BK, Park KW, **Ben-Dor I**, **Waksman R**, **Pichard AD**, et al. (2014). Optimal intravascular ultrasound criteria for defining the functional significance of intermediate coronary stenosis: an international multicenter study. *Cardiology*, *127*, 256-262.

Holly TA, Bonow RO, Arnold JM, Oh JK, Varadarajan P, Pohost GM, Haddad H, Jones RH, Velazquez EJ, Birkenfeld B, **Asch FM**, et al. (2014). Myocardial viability and impact of surgical ventricular reconstruction on outcomes of patients with severe left ventricular dysfunction undergoing coronary artery bypass surgery: results of the Surgical Treatment for Ischemic Heart Failure trial. *Journal of Thoracic & Cardiovascular Surgery*, 148, 2677-2684.

Howard EW, Steiner J, **Torguson R**, **Chen F**, **Cooper HA**. (2014). Outcomes among patients requiring unplanned intra-aortic balloon pump reinsertion in cardiogenic shock. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 137-140.

Iqbal J, Onuma Y, Ormiston J, Abizaid A, **Waksman R**, Serruys P. (2014). Bioresorbable scaffolds: rationale, current status, challenges, and future. *European Heart Journal*, *35*, 765-776.

Jacobovitz S, **Weissman NJ**, Soman P. (2014). New strategic plan charts next chapter in College's history: implications for the cardiovascular imager. *JACC: Cardiovascular Imaging*, 7, 537-539.

Jhamnani S, Fuisz A, **Lindsay J.** (2014). The spectrum of electrocardiographic manifestations of acute myocarditis: an expanded understanding. *Journal of Electrocardiology*, *47*, 941-947.

Jhamnani S, **Panza JA**. (2014). Power injector associated iatrogenic air embolism to the right heart. *Thorax*, *69*, 500, 2014.

Jhamnani S, **Patel D**, **Heimlich L**, **King F**, **Walitt B**, **Lindsay J**. (2015). Meta-analysis of the effects of lifestyle modifications on coronary and carotid atherosclerotic burden. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *115*, 268-275.

Kapadia SR, Tuzcu EM, Makkar RR, Svensson LG, Agarwal S, Kodali S, Fontana GP, Webb JG, Mack M, Thourani VH, Babaliaros VC, Herrmann HC, Szeto W, **Pichard AD**, et al. (2014). Long-term outcomes of inoperable patients with aortic stenosis randomly assigned to transcatheter aortic valve replacement or standard therapy. *Circulation*, *130*, 1483-1492.

Kidwell CS, Jahan R, Alger JR, Schaewe TJ, et al., MR RESCUE Investigators (2014). Design and rationale of the Mechanical Retrieval and Recanalization of Stroke Clots Using Embolectomy (MR RESCUE) Trial. *International Journal of Stroke*, 9, 110-116.

Kitabata H, Loh JP, Pendyala LK, Omar A, Magalhaes MA, Torguson R, Chen F, Pichard AD, Brewer HB Jr, Waksman R. (2014). Intravascular ultrasound analysis to determine the relationship between high-density lipoprotein cholesterol and lesion characteristics in patients with coronary artery disease. *Journal of Interventional Cardiology*, 27, 325-333.

Kitabata H, Loh JP, Pendyala LK, Omar A, Ota H, Minha S, Magalhaes MA, Torguson R, Chen F, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Intra-stent tissue evaluation within bare metal and drug-eluting stents > 3 years since implantation in patients with mild to moderate neointimal proliferation using optical coherence tomography and virtual histology intravascular ultrasound. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 149-155.

Kitabata H, **Waksman R**, Warnack B. (2014). Bioresorbable metal scaffold for cardiovascular application: current knowledge and future perspectives. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 109-116.

Lassance-Soares RM, Sood S, Chakraborty N, Jhamnani S, Aghili N, Nashin H, Hammamieh R, Jett M, Epstein SE, Burnett MS. (2014). Chronic stress impairs collateral blood flow recovery in aged mice. *Journal of Cardiovascular Translational Research*, 7, 749-755.

Lawless CE, Asplund C, Asif IM, Courson R, Emery MS, **Fuisz AR**, et al. (2014). Protecting the heart of the American athlete: proceedings of the American College of Cardiology Sports and Exercise Cardiology Think Tank October 18, 2012, Washington, DC. *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, 64, 2146-2171.

Lhermusier T, **Lipinski MJ**, Drenning D, Marso S, **Chen F**, **Torguson R**, **Waksman R**. (2014). Switching patients from clopidogrel to prasugrel in acute coronary syndrome: impact of the clopidogrel loading dose on platelet reactivity. *Journal of Interventional Cardiology*, *27*, 365-372.

Lhermusier T, Voisin S, Murat G, Mejean S, Garcia C, Bataille V, **Lipinski MJ**, Carrie D, Sie P. (2014). Switching patients from clopidogrel to novel P2Y12 receptor inhibitors in acute coronary syndrome: comparative effects of prasugrel and ticagrelor on platelet reactivity. *International Journal of Cardiology, 174,* 874-876.

Lindman BR, Pibarot P, Arnold SV, Suri RM, McAndrew TC, Maniar HS, Zajarias A, Kodali S, Kirtane AJ, Thourani VH, Tuzcu EM, Svensson LG, **Waksman R**, et al. (2014). Transcatheter versus surgical aortic valve replacement in patients with diabetes and severe aortic stenosis at high risk for surgery: an analysis of the PARTNER Trial (Placement of Aortic Transcatheter Valve). *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, 63, 1090-1099.

Lindman BR, Stewart WJ, Pibarot P, Hahn RT, Otto CM, Xu K, Devereux RB, **Weissman NJ**, et al. (2014). Early regression of severe left ventricular hypertrophy after transcatheter aortic valve replacement is associated with decreased hospitalizations. *JACC: Cardiovascular Interventions*, 7, 662-673.

Lipinski MJ, Escarcega RO, D'Ascenzo F, Magalhaes MA, Baker NC, Torguson R, Chen F, Epstein SE, Miro O, Llorens P, Giannitsis E, Lotze U, Lefebvre S, Sebbane M, Cristol JP,

- Chenevier-Gobeaux C, Meune C, Eggers KM, Charpentier S, Twerenbold R, Mueller C, Biondi-Zoccai G, **Waksman R.** (2014). A systematic review and collaborative meta-analysis to determine the incremental value of copeptin for rapid rule-out of acute myocardial infarction. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *113*, 1581-1591.
- **Lipinski MJ**, **Escarcega RO**, **Lhermusier T**, **Waksman R**. (2014). The effects of novel, bioresorbable scaffolds on coronary vascular pathophysiology. *Journal of Cardiovascular Translational Research*, *7*, 413-425.
- **Lipinski MJ**, Frias JC. (2014). Molecule 16673-34-0: a new tool in our arsenal against inflammation. *Journal of Cardiovascular Pharmacology*, 63, 314-315.
- **Lipinski MJ**, Lhermusier T, Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Magalhaes MA, Torguson R, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Bivalirudin versus heparin for percutaneous coronary intervention: an updated meta-analysis of randomized controlled trials. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 315-322.
- **Lipinski MJ**, **Pendyala LK**, **Torguson R**, **Chen F**, **Waksman R**. (2014). Stent thrombosis is not increased following percutaneous coronary intervention in patients with non-insulin dependent diabetes mellitus taking metformin. *Atherosclerosis*, *235*, 295-298.
- **Lipinski MJ**, **Waksman R.** (2014). C-reactive protein prior to percutaneous coronary intervention: do we still need to check the lipid panel? *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*. *15*, 129-130.
- Loh JP, Pendyala LK, Kitabata H, Torguson R, Omar A, Minha S, Chen F, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Comparison of outcomes after percutaneous coronary intervention among different coronary subsets (stable and unstable angina pectoris and ST-segment and non-ST-segment myocardial infarction). *American Journal of Cardiology*, *113*, 1794-1801.
- Loh JP, Pendyala LK, Torguson R, Chen F, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Incidence and correlates of major bleeding after percutaneous coronary intervention across different clinical presentations. *American Heart Journal*, *168*, 248-255.
- Loh JP, Satler LF, Pendyala LK, Minha S, Frohna WJ, Torguson R, Chen F, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Use of emergency medical services expedites in-hospital care processes in patients presenting with ST-segment elevation myocardial infarction undergoing primary percutaneous coronary intervention. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 219-225.
- **Loh JP**, **Satler LF**, Slack MC. (2014). Management of a large atrial septal occluder embolized to the left ventricular outflow tract without the use of cardiac surgery. *Catheterization & Cardiovascular Interventions*, *84*, 497-502.
- Loh JP, Torguson R, Pendyala LK, Omar A, Chen F, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Impact of early versus late clopidogrel discontinuation on stent thrombosis following percutaneous coronary intervention with first- and second-generation drug-eluting stents. *American Journal of Cardiology, 113,* 1968-1976.

Maehara A, Mintz GS, **Bui AB**, **Pichard AD**, **Satler LF**, **Waksman R**, **Suddath WO**, **Kent KM**, **Weissman NJ**. (2014). Intravascular ultrasound evidence of perivascular trauma during routine percutaneous coronary intervention. *The International Journal of Cardiovascular Imaging*, *30*, 849-856.

Magalhaes MA, Lipinski MJ, Minha S, Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Ota H, Rodriguez-Weisson JF, Torguson R, Wang Z, Hellinga D, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Aortic valve ChromaFlo: a feasibility study of aortic regurgitation and effective annular aortic area assessment in a porcine model. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, 15, 156-159.

Magalhaes MA, Minha S, Chen F, Torguson R, Omar AF, Loh JP, Escarcega RO, Lipinski MJ, Baker NC, Kitabata H, Ota H, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Clinical presentation and outcomes of coronary in-stent restenosis across 3-stent generations. *Circulation: Cardiovascular Interventions, 7,* 768-776.

Magalhaes MA, **Minha S**, **Pichard AD**. (2014). Transcatheter aortic valve implantation mortality risk score: are we ready to gaze into our next "crystal ball"? *Eurointervention*, *10*, 897-899.

Magalhaes MA, **Minha S**, **Pichard AD**. (2014). Should every drug-eluting stent be deployed directly? *JACC: Cardiovascular Interventions*, *7*, 759-760.

Makkar RR, Jilaihawi H, Mack M, Chakravarty T, Cohen DJ, Cheng W, Fontana GP, Bavaria JE, Thourani VH, Herrmann HC, **Pichard AD**, et al. (2014). Stratification of outcomes after transcatheter aortic valve replacement according to surgical inoperability for technical versus clinical reasons. *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, *63*, 901-911.

Menghini R, **Campia U**, Tesauro M, Marino A, et al. (2014). Toll-like receptor 4 mediates endothelial cell activation through NF-kappaB but is not associated with endothelial dysfunction in patients with rheumatoid arthritis. *PLoS ONE [Electronic Resource]*, *9*, e99053, 2014.

Minha S, Gottlieb S, **Magalhaes MA**, Gavrielov-Yusim N, et al. (2014). Characteristics and management of patients with acute coronary syndrome and normal or non-significant coronary artery disease: results from Acute Coronary Syndrome Israeli Survey (ACSIS) 2004-2010. *Journal of Invasive Cardiology*, *26*, 389-393.

Minha S, Loh JP, Satler LF, Pendyala LK, Barbash IM, Magalhaes MA, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Transfer distance effect on reperfusion: timeline of ST-elevation patients transferred for primary percutaneous coronary intervention. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 369-374.

Minha S, Magalhaes MA, Barbash IM, Ben-Dor I, Dvir D, Okubagzi PG, Chen F, Torguson R, Kent KM, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Impact of previous coronary artery bypass grafting on patients undergoing transcatheter aortic valve implantation for aortic stenosis. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *113*, 1222-1227.

Minha S, **Waksman R**. (2014). Evaluation of the Edwards Lifesciences SAPIEN transcatheter heart valve. *Expert Review of Medical Devices*, *11*, 553-562.

Muramatsu T, Garcia-Garcia HM, Serruys PW, **Waksman R**, Verheye S, BIOSOLVE-I Investigators. (2014). Serial 2-dimensional and 3-dimensional optical coherence tomography

- assessment of overhanging struts of drug-eluting absorbable metal scaffold: "DREAMS" for jailed side branch? *JACC: Cardiovascular Interventions*, 7, 575-576.
- **Najjar SS.** (2014). Late bleeding and neurological sequelae after HeartMate II left ventricular assist device: risk factors from the prequel. *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, 63, 889-890.
- Navarese EP, Kowalewski M, Kandzari D, Lansky A, Gorny B, Koltowski L, **Waksman R**, et al. (2014). First-generation versus second-generation drug-eluting stents in current clinical practice: updated evidence from a comprehensive meta-analysis of randomised clinical trials comprising 31 379 patients. *Open Heart, 1,* e000064, 2014.
- O'Leary EA, Desale SY, Yi WS, Yi WS, Hynes CF, Chandra SK, Sava JA. (2014). Letting the sun set on small bowel obstruction: can a simple risk score tell us when nonoperative care is inappropriate? *American Surgeon, 80,* 572-579.
- **Oda S**, **Weissman G**, Vembar M, **Weigold WG**. (2014). Iterative model reconstruction: improved image quality of low-tube-voltage prospective ECG-gated coronary CT angiography images at 256-slice CT. *European Journal of Radiology*, *83*, 1408-1415.
- Omar A, Torguson R, Kitabata H, Pendyala LK, Loh JP, Magalhaes MA, Satler LF, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Long-term safety and efficacy of second-generation everolimus-eluting stents compared to other limus-eluting stents and bare metal stents in patients with acute coronary syndrome. *Catheterization & Cardiovascular Interventions, 84,* 1053-1060.
- Ota H, Kitabata H, Magalhaes MA, Bui A, Kardenas K, Thomas CH, Chen F, Torguson R, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Comparison of frequency and severity of longitudinal stent deformation among various drug-eluting stents: an intravascular ultrasound study. *International Journal of Cardiology, 175, 261-267*.
- Pendyala LK, Loh JP, Kitabata H, Minha S, Torguson R, Chen F, Satler LF, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). The impact of diabetes mellitus on long-term clinical outcomes after percutaneous coronary saphenous vein graft interventions in the drug-eluting stent era. *Journal of Interventional Cardiology*, *27*, 391-398.
- Pendyala LK, Loh JP, Lhermusier T, Minha S, Magalhaes MA, Torguson R, Chen F, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Does baseline hematocrit influence the assays of on-treatment platelet reactivity to clopidogrel? *American Heart Journal*, *168*, 545-551.
- Plana JC, Galderisi M, **Barac A**, et al. (2014). Expert consensus for multimodality imaging evaluation of adult patients during and after cancer therapy: a report from the American Society of Echocardiography and the European Association of Cardiovascular Imaging. *European Heart Journal: Cardiovascular Imaging*, *15*, 1063-1093.
- Plana JC, Galderisi M, **Barac A**, et al. (2014). Expert consensus for multimodality imaging evaluation of adult patients during and after cancer therapy: a report from the American Society of Echocardiography and the European Association of Cardiovascular Imaging. *Journal of the American Society of Echocardiography*, 27, 911-939.

Popoveniuc G, Chandra T, **Sud A**, **Sharma M**, Blackman MR, **Burman KD**, **Mete M**, **Desale S**, **Wartofsky L**. (2014). A diagnostic scoring system for myxedema coma. *Endocrine Practice*, *20*, 808-817.

Pratt AK, **Shah NS**, **Boyce SW**. (2014). Left ventricular assist device management in the ICU. *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, 158-168.

Pratt AK, **Shah NS**, **Boyce SW**. (2014). The authors reply. *Critical Care Medicine*, *42*, e534-e535.

Rao SV, Hess CN, Barham B, Aberle LH, Anstrom KJ, Patel TB, Jorgensen JP, Mazzaferri EL Jr, Jolly SS, Jacobs A, Newby LK, Gibson CM, Kong DF, Mehran R, **Waksman R**, et al. (2014). A registry-based randomized trial comparing radial and femoral approaches in women undergoing percutaneous coronary intervention: the SAFE-PCI for Women (Study of Access Site for Enhancement of PCI for Women) trial. *JACC: Cardiovascular Interventions*, *7*, 857-867.

Roeltgen D, **Kidwell CS.** (2014). Neurologic complications of cardiac tumors. *Handbook of Clinical Neurology*, *119*, 209-22.

Santos M, Systrom D, **Epstein SE**, John A, **Ruiz G**, Landzberg MJ, Opotowsky AR. (2014). Impaired exercise capacity following atrial septal defect closure: an invasive study of the right heart and pulmonary circulation. *Pulmonary Circulation*, *4*, 630-637.

Sardar MR, **Goldstein SA**, Saeed W, **Weissman G.** (2014). A long-kept secret in the heart. *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, *63*, e27, 2014.

Sardi GL, Loh JP, Torguson R, Laynez-Carnicero A, Kitabata H, Xue Z, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Drug-eluting stents in patients on chronic hemodialysis: paclitaxel-eluting stents vs. limus-eluting stents. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, 15, 86-91.

Sardi GL, **Loh JP**, **Torguson R**, **Satler LF**, **Waksman R**. (2014). Real-time, two-way interaction during ST-segment elevation myocardial infarction management improves door-to-balloon times. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 263-268.

Satler LF. (2014). Prevention and management of catastrophic complications: experience counts. *Catheterization & Cardiovascular Interventions*, *84*, 843, 2014.

Satler LF. (2014). Management of the low-ejection fraction patient with aortic stenosis. *Catheterization & Cardiovascular Interventions*, *84*, 291-292.

Schofer J, Colombo A, Klugmann S, Fajadet J, DeMarco F, Tchetche D, Maisano F, Bruschi G, Latib A, Bijuklic K, **Weissman N**, et al. (2014). Prospective multicenter evaluation of the direct flow medical transcatheter aortic valve. *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, *63*, 763-768.

Scuteri A, Morrell CH, Orru M, Strait JB, Tarasov KV, Ferreli LA, Loi F, Pilia MG, Delitala A, Spurgeon H, **Najjar SS**, AlGhatrif M, Lakatta EG. (2014). Longitudinal perspective on the conundrum of central arterial stiffness, blood pressure, and aging. *Hypertension*, *64*, 1219-1227.

Singh TA, Villines TC, **Taylor AJ**. (2014). The triple line pattern on carotid intima media thickness imaging and its relationship to cardiovascular risk factors in patients on lipid lowering therapy. *Vascular Health & Risk Management*, 10:363-6, 2014.

Sun X, **Ellis J**, **Corso PJ**, **Hill PC**, Lowery R, **Chen F**, **Lindsay J**. (2014). Mortality predicted by preinduction cerebral oxygen saturation after cardiac operation. *Annals of Thoracic Surgery*, *98*, 91-96.

Sun X, Hill PC, Ellis J, Corso PJ, Taylor-Panek SL, Chen F. (2014). Ten-year screening for thrombocytopenia after aortic valve replacement. *Interactive Cardiovascular & Thoracic Surgery,* 18, 562-567.

Venkataraman G, **Mathur D**, **Joshi S**, **Strickberger AS**. (2014). Comparison of ICD implantation in obese and nonobese patients. *Pacing & Clinical Electrophysiology*, 37, 481-485.

Waksman R. (2014). Coronary blood flow in patients with severe aortic stenosis before and after transcatheter aortic valve implantation. *American Journal of Cardiology, 114,* 1264-1268.

Waksman R. (2014). Editorial: Drug-coated balloon for coronary indications: too little, too late. *Journal of Interventional Cardiology, 27,* 580-581.

Waksman R, Kirtane AJ, **Torguson R**, Cohen DJ, Ryan T, Raber L, Applegate R, Waxman S, Gordon P, **Kaneshige K**, Leon MB, DESERT Investigators. (2014). Correlates and outcomes of late and very late drug-eluting stent thrombosis: results from DESERT (International Drug-Eluting Stent Event Registry of Thrombosis). *JACC: Cardiovascular Interventions*, *7*, 1093-1102.

Waksman R, **Lipinski MJ**. (2014). The utility of thrombus aspiration for NSTEMI: deja vu of aspiration for primary PCI. *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, *64*, 1125-1127.

Waksman R, **Pendyala LK**. (2015). Overview of the Food and Drug Administration circulatory system devices panel meetings on WATCHMAN left atrial appendage closure therapy. *American Journal of Cardiology*, *115*, 378-384.

Waksman R, Thomas M, Gloekler S, Sievert H, Webb J, Staiger N, **Torguson R**, **Kaneshige K**, **Aly M**, Colombo A. (2014). The impact of live case transmission on patient outcomes during transcatheter aortic valve replacement: results from the VERITAS study. *Cardiovascular Revascularization Medicine*, *15*, 63-68.

Weissman NJ. (2014). Creating the future...together. *Journal of the American Society of Echocardiography*, 27, A17-A18.

Weissman NJ, Lancellotti P. (2014). Learning from our European imaging colleagues. *JACC:* Cardiovascular Imaging, 7, 639-640.

Williams M, Kodali SK, Hahn RT, Humphries KH, Nkomo VT, Cohen DJ, Douglas PS, Mack M, McAndrew TC, Svensson L, Thourani VH, Tuzcu EM, **Weissman NJ**, Kirtane AJ, Leon MB. (2014). Sex-related differences in outcomes after transcatheter or surgical aortic valve replacement in patients with severe aortic stenosis: Insights from the PARTNER Trial (Placement of Aortic Transcatheter Valve). *Journal of the American College of Cardiology*, *63*, 1522-1528.

Zhang Y, Kennedy R, Blasco-Colmenares E, Butcher B, Norgard S, **Eldadah ZA**, et al. (2014). Outcomes in African Americans undergoing cardioverter-defibrillator implantation for primary prevention of sudden cardiac death: findings from the Prospective Observational Study of Implantable Cardioverter-Defibrillators (PROSE-ICD). *Heart Rhythm*, *11*, 1377-1383.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

- **Asch FM**, Weinsaft J, Devereux R, Roman M. (2014). *Incidence and structural predictors of aortic dissection among patients with genetically mediated aortic aneurysms: multicenter follow-up results from the genTAC (National Registry of Genetically Triggered Thoracic Aortic Aneurysms). Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium*, Columbia, MD.
- **Asch FM, Weissman NJ, Weigold WG, Weissman G.** (2014). The need for standardized methods for measuring the aorta: experience from the National Registry of Genetically Triggered Thoracic Aortic Aneurysms (GenTAC). Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD
- Baker NC, Lipinski MJ, Escarcega RO, Magalhaes MA, Minh S, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Current periprocedural myocardial infarction definitions are not surrogates for catheterization lab quality or clinical trial endpoints. Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Baker NC, Bayati M, Torguson R, Mack K, Rappaport H, Horvitz E, Waksman R. (2014). Identifying patients at high risk for readmission following treatment for acute myocardial infarction: a data-centric approach. Poster presented at American Heart Association 2014 Scientific Sessions, Chicago, IL.
- **Barac A, Lynce F, Smith KL, Henry A, Tupas-Habib MT,** Isaacs C. (2014). *Prevalence of cardiovascular risk factors and association with cardiac function and functional capacity in breast cancer survivors who received anthracycline treatment.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Brar V.** (2014). Preserved endothelium-dependent dilation is not associated with lower endothelin activity in women with atherosclerotic risk factors. Poster presented at Society for Vascular Medicine 25th Anniversary and Scientific Sessions, La Jolla, CA.
- **Brar V,** Cardillo C, Tesauro M, Panza JA, **Campia U.** (2014). *Preserved endothelium-dependent dilation is not associated with lower endothelin activity in women with atherosclerotic risk factors.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Brar V**, Panza JA, **Campia U**. (2014). *Cardiovascular risk factors abrogate gender differences in endothelium-dependent dilation and endothelin activity in middle-aged women and men.* Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Campia U,** McDermott M, Lloyd-Jones D. (2014). Diurnal and day-to-day variability of flow-mediated dilation. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

- **Chothani A, Brar V.** (2014). *Trends and outcomes of peripartum cardiomyopathy in the United States from 2004 to 2011*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Chothani A,** Patel N, **Savani G,** Badheka A. (2014). Effect of operator volume on mortality and complications of carotid artery stenting: United States perspective of last 5 years. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Chothani A,** Shah N, Badheka A. (2014). *Utilization, mortality and length of stay associated with left ventricular assist device (LVAD) implantation in advanced heart failure patients: an analysis of 10,251 procedures.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Choudhary C, Malik R, Choi A, Weigold W, Weissman G. (2014). Effect of adaptive statistical iterative reconstruction on coronary artery calcium scoring. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Escarcega RO, Lipinski ML, Magalhaes MA, Baker NC, Minha S, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Mortality in patients requiring pacemaker implantation following transcatheter aortic valve replacement: insights from a systematic review and meta-analysis. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Lipinski M, Torguson R, Chen F, Satler LF, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Waksman R.** (2014). WBC count at discharge is a strong predictor of all-cause mortality in patients with acute coronary syndrome that underwent percutaneous coronary intervention. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Magalhaes Pereira MA, Minha S, Chen F, Torguson R, Omar AF, Escarcega RO, Lipinski MJ, Baker NC, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman R. (2014). Clinical presentation and outcomes of coronary in-stent restenosis across three stent generations. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Minha S, Magalhaes M, Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Okubagzi P, Corso P, Pendyala L, Ota H, Al Fazir O, Tian W, Lhermusier T, Ben-Dor I, Suddath WO, Pichard AD, Satler LF, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). Does prior coronary artery bypass grafting surgery impacts outcome in patient undergoing transcatheter aortic valve replacement? Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Minha S, Magalhaes M, Escarcega RO, Baker NC, Okubagzi P, Chen F, Al Fazir O, Ota H, Pendyala L, Tian W, Lhermusier T, Ben-Dor I, Suddath WO, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Torguson R, Waksman R. (2014). The impact of diabetes mellitus on outcome of patients undergoing trans-catheter aortic valve replacement. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- Pendyala LK, Loh JP, Thibault L, Minha S, Torguson R, Chen F, Satler LF, Pichard AD, Waksman. (2014). Does baseline hematocrit influence the assays of on-treatment platelet reactivity to clopidogrel? Paper presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Pendyala LK, Waksman R. (2014). Commercial versus PARTNER study experience with the Transfemoral Edwards SAPIEN Valve for inoperable patients with severe aortic stenosis. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Rajamarthandan R, Foley K. (2014). *Device management program: an interactive pathway.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Tian W, Torguson R, Omar AF, Ota H, Pendyala L, Lhermusier T, Minha S, Baker N, De Magalhaes Pereira M, Escarcega Alarcon R. (2014). Comparison of rotational atherectomy versus cutting balloon angioplasty followed by stent implantation for the treatment of native de novo lesions. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD..

Wang Z, Pichard A, Satler L, Okubagzi P, Goldstein S. (2014). Potential cardiac and aortic source of embolism during transcatheter aortic valve replacement. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Wang Z, Goldstein S, Pichard A, Satler L, Ahmad S, Okubagzi P, Lindsay J, Taylor AJ. (2014). The predictive value of baseline QRS duration on improvement in left ventricular function in patients undergoing transcatheter aortic valve replacement. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD

Wilson M, Grossestreure A, **Frohna WF,** Gaieski DF, Abella BS, **Goyal M.** (2014). *Incidence of coronary artery disease receiving intervention in cardiac arrest survivors without shockable initial rhythms or evidence of STEMI.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

MedStar Institute for Innovation

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Wiens J, Campbell WN, **Franklin ES**, Guttag JV, Horvitz E. (2014). Learning data-driven patient risk stratification models for clostridium difficile. *Open Forum Infectious Diseases, 1,* ofu045, 2014.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Abts NA, Hernandez A, Caplan S, **Perry V, Hettinger AZ**, Larsen E, **Lewis VR.** (2014). When human factors and design unite: using visual language and usability testing to improve instructions for a home-use medication infusion pump. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Benda NC, Auguste TC, Fairbanks RJ. (2014). *Participant perceptions of a serious game simulation tool: an interim analysis.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Benda NC, Meadors ML, Hettinger AZ, Ratwani RM, Fong A. (2014). Characterization of emergency department physician workflow during the implementation of a new electronic health record. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Bhat R, Garg M, Omron R, Takenaka K, Park YS, **Lane D.** (2014). *Predictors of success in emergency medicine training.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Fong A, Batta N, Meadors M, Clark L, Hettinger AZ, Ratwani R. (2014). *A novel approach to analyzing interruptions in the emergency department.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Hernandez A, Schaudt A. (2014). *Usability evaluation of the My MedStar portal enrollment process: combining the checklist method to conduct systematic heuristic evaluations.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Jesinger T, DeJonge E, Jamshed N, Taye E, Smith M, Beecher J, Taler G, Bruce S. (2014). The Bridge Care Program: safely transitioning patients from hospital to home. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Parker SH, Izadpanah K, Siddiqui I. (2014). *The impact of pager notification delays on trauma team dynamics*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Parker SH, Sava J, Burd R. (2014). *Understanding patterns of team coordination in trauma resuscitation*. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

BOOK

Bisantz AM, Burns CM, **Fairbanks RJ.** (Eds.) (2015). *Cognitive systems engineering in health care.* 1st ed. Boca Raton, FL: CRC Press, Taylor & Francis.

MedStar National Rehabilitation Network

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Barth JM, **Stezar GL**, Acierno GC, Kim TJ, **Reilly MJ**. (2014). Mirror book therapy for the treatment of idiopathic facial palsy. *Ear, Nose, & Throat Journal*, 93, E11-E14.

Brokaw EB, **Nichols D**, **Holley RJ**, **Lum PS**. (2014). Robotic therapy provides a stimulus for upper limb motor recovery after stroke that is complementary to and distinct from conventional therapy. *Neurorehabilitation & Neural Repair*, *28*, 367-376.

Cooper RA, **De Luigi AJ.** (2014). Adaptive sports technology and biomechanics: wheelchairs. *PM & R*, *6*, S31-S39.

De Luigi AJ. (2014). Low back pain in the adolescent athlete. *Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation Clinics of North America*, *25*, 763-788.

De Luigi AJ, Cooper RA. (2014). Adaptive sports technology and biomechanics: prosthetics. *PM* & *R*. 6. S40-S57.

De Luigi AJ, Nabhan D, Moreau W. (2014). Early sonographic detection of a talar dome osteochondral defect in a female wrestler. *Current Sports Medicine Reports, 13,* 169-171.

DeJong G. (2014). Site-neutral payment for postacute care: framing the issue. *Archives of Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation*, 95, 1212-1216.

DeJong G, **Hsieh CH**, **Brown P**, Smout RJ, Horn SD, Ballard P, **Bouchard T.** (2014). Factors associated with pressure ulcer risk in spinal cord injury rehabilitation. *American Journal of Physical Medicine & Rehabilitation*, 93, 971-986.

Erickson LC, Zielinski BA, Zielinski JE, Liu G, **Turkeltaub PE**, Leaver AM, Rauschecker JP. (2014). Distinct cortical locations for integration of audiovisual speech and the McGurk effect. *Frontiers in Psychology*, *5:534*, *2014*.

Groah SL, **Ljungberg IH**, **Lichy A**, Oyster M, Boninger ML. (2014). Disparities in wheelchair procurement by payer among people with spinal cord injury. *PM & R*, *6*, 412-417.

Maitland Schladen M, **Groah SL**. (2014). State of the science on cardiometabolic risk after spinal cord injury: recap of the 2013 Asia pre-conference on cardiometabolic disease. *Topics in Spinal Cord Injury Rehabilitation*, *20*, 105-112.

Qian K, Traylor K, **Lee SW**, Ellis B, Weiss J, Kamper D. (2014). Mechanical properties vary for different regions of the finger extensor apparatus. *Journal of Biomechanics*, *47*, 3094-3099.

Sabini RC, **Nutini DN**, Nutini M. (2014). Return-to-play guidelines in concussion: revisiting the literature. *Physician & Sportsmedicine*, *42*, 10-19.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Pineda CG, Schladen MM, Silva R. (2014). Use of virtual patients and online interactive case-based scenarios in the evaluation and management of autonomic dysreflexia in persons with spinal cord injury: a case study on the perceptions of PM&R residents and medical students. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Nursing

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Bither C. (2014). The next ten years. Heart & Lung, 43, 88

McCartney PR. (2014). Smart phones transform patient-centered telemedicine. *MCN, American Journal of Maternal Child Nursing*, 39, 382.

McCartney PR. (2014). Human factors, usability, and the electronic health record. *MCN, American Journal of Maternal Child Nursing, 39,* 333.

McCartney PR. (2014). Evidence for practice with smart infusion pumps. *MCN*, *American Journal of Maternal Child Nursing*, 39, 270.

McCartney PR. (2014). Online obituaries and memorials. *MCN, American Journal of Maternal Child Nursing*, 39, 206, 2014-206.

McCartney PR. (2014). Mobile technology for parent tracking of child health. *MCN, American Journal of Maternal Child Nursing,* 39, 133, 2014-133, 2Apr.

McCartney PR. (2014). Computerized provider order entry (CPOE): evidence on implementation challenges. *MCN, American Journal of Maternal Child Nursing, 39,* 63, 2014-63, 2Feb.

Willson MM, Angyus M, Beals D, Callan L, Francis K, **Kingan MJ**, Porras OK. (2014). Executive summary: A quick reference guide for managing Fecal Incontinence (FI). *Journal of Wound, Ostomy, & Continence Nursing, 41*, 61-69.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Baker NC, Bayati M, Torguson R, Mack K, Rappaport H, Horvitz E, Waksman R. (2014). Identifying patients at high risk for readmission following treatment for acute myocardial infarction: a data-centric approach. Poster presented at American Heart Association 2014 Scientific Sessions, Chicago, IL.

Bither C. (2014). *Optimizing cardiac output with inotropes and vasodilators.* Webinar presentation for American Association of Heart Failure Nurses, Mount Laurel, NJ.

Burnham E. (2014). *Home based primary care: the role of the nurse practitioner.* Poster presented at the American Public Health Association, New Orleans, LA.

Cantrell F, Renkema A, Staples C, Wilcox K, Ulotu W. (2014). *Dementia communication skills:* an *Iowa Model evidence-based practice project.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Dizon-Dauz A, McCabe P, Kelleher M, Barrett A, Cole C, Degannes C, Sarumi M, Mete M, McCartney P. (2014). Electronic implementation of a sepsis screen and an early warning scoring criteria to identify patients at risk for clinical deterioration: feasibility and outcomes. Poster presented at National Patient Safety Forum, Orlando, FL.

Dizon-Dauz A, McCabe P, Kelleher M, Barrett A, Cole C, Degannes C, Sarumi M, Mete M, McCartney P. (2014). *Electronic implementation of a sepsis screen and an early warning scoring criteria to identify patients at risk for clinical deterioration: feasibility and outcomes.* Poster presented at American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.

- Dizon-Dauz A, McCabe P, Kelleher M, Barrett A, Cole C, Degannes C, Sarumi M, Mete M, McCartney P. (2014). Electronic implementation of a sepsis screen and an early warning scoring criteria to identify patients at risk for clinical deterioration: feasibility and outcomes. Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Dizon-Dauz A, McCabe P, Kelleher M, Barrett A, Cole C, Degannes C, Sarumi M, Mete M, McCartney P.** (2014). *Electronic implementation of a sepsis screen and an early warning scoring criteria to identify patients at risk for clinical deterioration: feasibility and outcomes*. Poster presented at University of the Philippines Nursing Alumni Association International (UPNAAI), 35th Annual Reunion, New York, NY.
- **Dodd B, Lee K.** (2013). *Bringing evidence-based practice to the bedside: Emergency Nurses Associations Emergency Nursing Resources.* Paper presented at American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter Annual Conference: 2013 Spotlight on Critical Care, Springfield, VA.
- **Dodd B, Washburn T, Sava J.** (2014). *CT time: a vital measurement in the treatment of moderate to severe head injuries*. Poster presented at the American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.
- **Dunkle R.** (2014). *Intravenous high risk meds for the novice critical care nurse*. Paper presented at the American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.
- **Elliott T.** (2014). Caring for a ventricular assist device patients: not a question of if but when. Paper presented at American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.
- **Gutierrez S.** (2014). Destroying the state of sepsis: a sepsis performance improvement expedition. Poster presented at 2014 Institute of Healthcare Improvement (IHI) National Forum on Quality Improvement in Health Care, Orlando, FL.
- Gutierrez S, Pritchett J, Alleyne A, Ryan AB, Weekley AS, Rajamarthandan M, Sullivan W, Kendall S, Self LL. (2014). *Developing a framework to assess for high reliability principles*. Poster presented at National Association of Healthcare Quality (NAHQ), Nashville, TN.
- Hafiz S, MD, McDonald R, Clavelli-Morales R, Turner M, Gebrehiwot A, McGee J, McDonell V, Hussain S, Gray-Brown V, Olson B, Ricotta JJ. (2014). *Pathway to perioperative efficiency: the surgical inpatient readiness project.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.
- **Hicks L, Wilcox L.** (2015). *Engaging unit leaders through daily rounding to drive quality care*. Paper presented at American Nurses Association Quality Conference, Orlando, FL.
- **Hidalgo K.** (2014). *Case studies in heart failure 101*. Paper presented at American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.
- **Hidalgo K.** (2014). *Recognizing pulmonary hypertension.* Paper presented at Greater Washington Area Chapter (GWAC) Spotlight on Advance Practice Nursing 2014, Bethesda, MD.

- **Hidalgo K.** (2014). *Renal dysfunction.* Paper presented at American Association of Heart Failure Nurses (AAHFN) 10th Annual Conference, Los Angeles, CA.
- **Kmiecik E.** (2014). Impact of implementing the Geriatric Resource Nursing Model on falls, hospital-acquired pressure ulcers, and length of stay in an acute care hospital. Poster presented at the Washington Regional Nursing Research Consortium, 2014 Doctoral Student Conference, Washington, DC.
- **Mack K, McNeil-Jones K.** (2014). *Leading from the bedside: how to influence your colleagues and overcome communication challenges.* Paper presented at American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.
- **McCartney P.** (2014). The Promoting Action for Research Implementation in Health Services (PARIHS) Model. Paper presented at MedStar Health Nursing Research & EBP Conference, Baltimore. MD.
- **Mobley K, Bisset J, Huddleston M, Whitman J, Edwin S.** (2014). *Personal head lamp use and sleep.* Poster presented at University Health Consortium: UHC/American Association of Colleges of Nursing: AACN Nurse Residency Program 2014 Annual Meeting, Amelia Island, FL.
- **Moore-Gibbs A.** (2014). Considerations and challenges in patients with advanced heart failure. Paper presented at American Association of Heart Failure Nurses (AAHFN) 2nd Annual Advanced Heart Failure Symposium, Tampa, FL.
- **Moore-Gibbs A.** (2014). *Latest innovations for degenerative mitral regurgitation*. Paper presented at American Association of Heart Failure Nurses (AAHFN) 2nd Annual Advanced Heart Failure Symposium, Tampa, FL.
- **Mullins B.** (2014). *Psychometric evaluation of the elopement risk assessment tool.* Poster presented at American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.
- **Mullins B, Wilcox L, Cantrell F, Nasman K, McCartney P.** (2014). *Elopement risk assessment & prevention: an EBP pilot project.* Poster presented at the MedStar Health Nursing Research & EBP Conference, Baltimore, MD.
- **Mullins B, Wilcox L, Cantrell F, Nasman K, McCartney P**. (2014). *Elopement risk assessment & prevention: an EBP pilot project.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.
- **Ougo E.** (2014). A systematic review of effective evidence-based practice to prevent pressure ulcers in hospital settings. Poster presented at George Washington University Research Day, Washington, DC.
- Pearson C, McCabe P, Hufford K, Moriarty-Poole K, Oh E, Borsz K, Saur D, Wills K, Guzzetta C, Mete M. (2014). Feasibility and safety of implementing a MICU short-term intubation nursing swallow screen following extubation of patients who have been intubated < 48 hours: an evidence-based practice project. Paper and poster presented at American Association of Critical Care Nurses (AACN) National Teaching Institute (NTI), Denver, CO.

Rajamarthandan R, Foley K. (2014). *Device management program: an interactive pathway.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Rizwan M, Daswani A, Francisco D, Tan R, Phillips K, Broomes K, Andrews P. (2014). *Hourly rounding, pain management, and patient satisfaction.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Staples C, Wilcox K, Ulotu W, Renkema A. (2014). *Dementia communication skills: an Iowa Model evidence-based practice project.* Poster presented at Annual Nurses Improving Care for Healthsystem Elders (NICHE) Conference, San Diego, CA.

Renkema A, Staples C, Wilcox K, Ulotu W. (2014). Dementia communication skills: an Iowa Model evidence-based practice project. Poster presented at MedStar Health Nursing Research & EBP Conference, Baltimore, MD.

Ryan A, Guzzetta C, DiPhillips R, Mete M. (2014). Perceptions regarding routine care delivered after a written do not resuscitate order differ between ICU providers and attending surgeons in an open surgical intensive care unit. Paper presented at MedStar Health Nursing Research & EBP Conference, Baltimore, MD.

Sarumi M, Garner B, Rappaport H, McCabe P, Gutierrez S, Ryan A, Renkema A, Hall M. (2014). *Implementation of a standardized reliable system improves mortality in patients with severe sepsis*. Poster presented at the Critical Care Conference of the Society of Critical Care Medicine, San Francisco, CA.

Sederstrom C. (2014). *Development of a neurointensive care unit*. Poster presented at the American Association of Critical Care Nurses Greater Washington Chapter, Spotlight on Critical Care Conference 2014, Bethesda, MD.

Stalters D, Engel D, Ebeling R, Serdensky S. (2014). *Negative pressure wound therapy.* Paper presented at Wound, Ostomy Continence Nurses Society, Washington DC Affiliate, Memorial Education Day, Arlington, VA.

Trupp R, McElwain D. (2014). *National Coalition of Oncology Nurse Navigators (NCONN) core competency area 2: health promotion and health education.* Paper presented at 5th Annual National Coalition of Oncology Nurse Navigators Conference, Atlanta, GA.

CHAPTERS

Bither C. (2014). Taking the next step: building infrastructure for an advanced heart failure program. . In: Paul S. (Ed.). *Heart failure disease management: from planning to implementation.* Mt. Laurel, NJ: American Association of Heart Failure Nurses (AAHFN).

McCartney P. (2014). Electronic fetal monitoring and health information technology. In: C.A.Menihan & E.Kopel (Eds.), *Point-of-care assessment in pregnancy and women's health: electronic fetal monitoring and sonography.* Philadelphia, PA: Wolters Kluwer.

Pharmacy

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Brandt J, Breakenridge M, Kishore A, Barbaccia J. (2014). *Early identification of financial opportunities through monthly variance analysis.* Poster presented at American Society of Health-Systems Pharmacists Midyear Meeting, Anaheim, CA.

Le HH, Guthrie P. (2014). Decreasing the use of hydromorphone in the emergency department at a large tertiary care hospital. Poster presented at American Society of Health-Systems Pharmacists Midyear Meeting, Anaheim, CA.

Massoud R, Kanawati L. (2014). *Evaluation of hydromorphone dose conversion by prescribers.* Poster presented at American Society of Health-Systems Pharmacists Midyear Meeting, Anaheim, CA.

Peters L. (2014). Case Study: Pharmacist involvement in a clinic for heart failure, left ventricular assist device (LVAD), and heart transplant patients. http://www.ashpmedia.org/ppmi/docs/LisaPeters-LVAD.pdf. ASHP Pharmacy Practice Model Initative Website.

Wang A, Brandt J. (2014). Substituting oral regimen for intravenous acetaminophen in preoperative patients. Poster presented at American Society of Health-Systems Pharmacists Midyear Meeting, Anaheim, CA.

Washington Cancer Institute

PEER REVIEWED PUBLISHED PAPERS

Baselga J, Cortes J, Im SA, Clark E, Ross G, Kiermaier A, **Swain SM.** (2014). Biomarker analyses in CLEOPATRA: a phase III, placebo-controlled study of pertuzumab in human epidermal growth factor receptor 2-positive, first-line metastatic breast cancer. *Journal of Clinical Oncology*, *32*, 3753-3761.

Jung M, **Ranpura VN**, Dunbar CE, Tisdale JF, Fitzhugh CD, Hsieh MM. (2014). Angioedema in patients treated with sirolimus and ACE inhibitor post hematopoietic SCT. *Bone Marrow Transplantation*, *49*, 1448-1449.

Lucas Z, **Mukherjee A**, **Chia SH**, **Veytsman I**. (2014). Metastasis of laryngeal squamous cell carcinoma to bilateral thigh muscles. *Case Reports in Oncological Medicine*, 2014:424568.

Lynce F, **Swain SM**. (2014). Pertuzumab for the treatment of breast cancer. *Cancer Investigation*, *32*, 430-438.

Nunes R, Swain SM. (2014). Pertuzumab: increasing the options. Oncology, 28, 199, 204, 210.

Perez EA, Romond EH, Suman VJ, Jeong JH, Sledge G, Geyer CE Jr, Martino S, Rastogi P, Gralow J, **Swain SM**, et al. (2014). Trastuzumab plus adjuvant chemotherapy for human epidermal growth factor receptor 2-positive breast cancer: planned joint analysis of overall survival from NSABP B-31 and NCCTG N9831. *Journal of Clinical Oncology*, *32*, 3744-3752.

Swain SM, Baselga J, Kim SB, Ro J, Semiglazov V, Campone M, Ciruelos E, Ferrero JM, Schneeweiss A, Heeson S, Clark E, Ross G, Benyunes MC, Cortes J, CLEOPATRA Study Group. (2015). Pertuzumab, trastuzumab, and docetaxel in HER2-positive metastatic breast cancer. *New England Journal of Medicine*, *372*, 724-734.

Swain SM, Baselga J, Miles D, Im YH, Quah C, Lee LF, Cortes J. (2014). Incidence of central nervous system metastases in patients with HER2-positive metastatic breast cancer treated with pertuzumab, trastuzumab, and docetaxel: results from the randomized phase III study CLEOPATRA. *Annals of Oncology*, *25*, 1116-1121.

Swain SM, Im YH, Im SA, Chan V, Miles D, Knott A, Clark E, Ross G, Baselga J. (2014). Safety profile of pertuzumab with trastuzumab and docetaxel in patients from Asia with human epidermal growth factor receptor 2-positive metastatic breast cancer: results from the phase III trial CLEOPATRA. *Oncologist*, *19*, 693-701.

Swain SM, Tang G, Geyer CE Jr. (2014). Reply to E.J. Moylan et al. *Journal of Clinical Oncology*, 32, 606-607.

Tripathy D, Rugo HS, Kaufman PA, **Swain SM**, O'Shaughnessy J, Jahanzeb M, Mason G, Beattie M, Yoo B, Lai C, Masaquel A, Hurvitz S. (2014). The SystHERs registry: an observational cohort study of treatment patterns and outcomes in patients with human epidermal growth factor receptor 2-positive metastatic breast cancer. *BMC Cancer*, *14*, *307*.

ABSTRACTS, POSTERS, AND PRESENTATIONS

Adams B, Wallace M, Meftah M, **Henshaw R.** (2014). *Venous thromboembolism in soft tissue sarcoma patients treated without chemoprophylaxis.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Goodwin K, Hafiz S, Boisvert M. (2014). *Male ductal carcinoma in situ: a report of 2 cases.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Jain NA, Lu K, Ito S, Chokshi PD, Muranski P, Hourigan CS, Haggerty J, Ramos C, Cho E, Cook L, Childs R, Battiwalla M, Barrett J. (2014). *The clinical and financial burden of preemptive management of CMV disease after allogeneic stem cell transplantation: implications for preventative treatment approaches.* Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Lynce F, Stein JE, DeMarco T, Isaacs C, Smith KL. (2014). *BRCA1/2 testing in an urban population of black women.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Mukherjee A, Chothani A, Savani GT, **Shenoy A.** (2014). *Utilization trend and in-hospital complications of autologous hematopoietic stem cell transplantation in multiple myeloma: 13 years perspective*. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Purvey P, Leventakos K, Munjoma MS, Sherman MJ, Desale S, Herbolsheimer PM . (2014). The effect of denosumab on kidney function in patients with advanced breast cancer with bone metastases previously treated with zoledronic acid. Poster presented at MedStar Washington Hospital Center and MedStar Health Research Day, Columbia, MD.

Ranpura VN, Chokshi P, Yerasi C, Agrawal S, Wood L, Harkness J, Self L, Jang S. (2014). *Effect of intervention on a quality measure of pain management at Medstar Washington Cancer Institute.* Abstract presented at American Society of Clinical Oncology Quality Care Symposium, Boston, MA.

Ranpura VN, Olnes MJ, Schienberg P, **Shenoy G,** Wu C, Barrett J, Young NS, Hourigan C, Desmond R. (2014). *Alemtuzumab is safe and associated with high response rates in selected patients with myelodysplastic syndrome.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.

Sugarbaker PH, Bijelic L, Ihemelandu C. (2014). *Progress in the surgical management of primary gastrointestinal cancer: a systematic review.* Poster presented at MedStar Health Research Symposium, Columbia, MD.